
S. No. Title of paper Name of the author/s
Department of the 

teacher
Name of journal

Year of 

publication
ISSN number

Link to the recognition in UGC enlistment of 

the Journal 

1
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Indian Goverment E-learning initiatives in response to 

COVID-19 crisis: A case study on online learning in Indian 

higher education system

Madanjit Singh, Silaimon Oyeniyi Adebayo, 

Munish Saini, Jaswinder Singh

Computer Science Education and 

Information 

Technologies

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

3

Tune-out and magic wavelengths, and electric quadrupole 

transition properties of the singly charged alkaline- earth 

metal ions

Mandeep kaur, Sukhjit Singh, B. K. Sahoo 

and Bindiya Arora

Physics Atomic Data and 

Nuclear Data Tables 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

4

�Quantum Sensing of the electron electric dipole moment 

uniting ultra cold entangled Fr. Atoms

T. Aoki, R. Sreekantham, B. K. Sahoo, 

Bindiya Arora, A. Kastberg, T. Sato, H. Ikeda, 

N. Okamoto, Y. Torri, T. Hayamizu, K. 

Nakamura, S. Nagase, M. Ohtsuka, H. 

Nagahama, N. Ozawa, M. Sato, T. Nakashita, 

K. Yamane, K. S. Tanaka, A. Hatakayama, A. 

Takamine, H. Ueno, Y. Ichikawa, Y. Matsuda, 

H. Haba and Y. Sakemi

Physics Quantum Science 

Technology

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

5
Two-dipole and three-dipole interaction coefficients of 

GROUP XII elements

Neelam Shukla, Harpreet Kaur, Bindiya Arora 

and Rajesh Srivastava

Physics Physica B: Condensed 

matter
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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�Dispersion C3 coefficients for physisorption of heavy ions 

and atoms with graphene and carbon nanotubes

Harpreet Kaur, Neelam Shukla, Rajesh 

Srivastava, and Bindiya Arora

Physics Phys. Rev. A

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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Spectroscopic data of Rb- isoelectronic Zr and Nb ions for 

astrophysical applications

Jyoti, Mandeep Kaur, Bindiya Arora and 

Bijaya Sahoo

Physics Monthly Notices of the 

Royal Astronomical 

Society

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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Real time image transmission through underwater wirless 

optical communication link for internet of underwater things,

Mandeep Singh, Maninder Lal Singh, 

Gurpreet Singh, Hardeep Kaur, Priyanka, 

Sehajpal Kaur,

Electronics 

Technology

International Journal of 

Communication 

Systems,

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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Web Store Image Dimensions and Online Retail Customer 

Loyalty�Investigating Mediators and Moderators

� Pavleen Soni University Business 

School

American Journal of 

Business 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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Nutrition information on packaged foods marketed in India: 

Disclosure adequacy, relevance, use and health 

implications

� Pavleen Soni, Kiranjot Kaur University Business 

School

Ramanujan 

International Journal of 

Business and 

Research,

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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Assessing Loyalty Program Service Quality (LPSQual) of 

Departmental Stores in India

Pavleen Soni, Renu University Business 

School

International Journal of 

Business and 

Globalisation

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

12

Nature and Extent of Advertisements broadcast on Indian 

TV�Implications for Society and Media

Jyoti Vohra, Mandeep Kaur Ghuman, Pavleen 

Soni

University Business 

School

International Journal of 

Indian Culture and 

Business Management
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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Maternal mediation of retail food promotions directed at 

children

Jyoti Vohra, Pavleen Soni University Business 

School

Journal of International 

Food & Agribusiness 

Marketing
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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Cu-BTC metal organic framework (MOF) derived Cu-doped 

TiO2 nanoparticles and their use as visible light active 

photocatalyst for the decomposition of ofloxacin (OFX) 

antibiotic and antibacterial activity

Kaur R, Kaur A, Singh S, Bhatti MS, Umar A, 

Baskoutas S, Kansal SK

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Advanced Powder 

Technology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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Electrochemical treatment of high strength chrome 

bathwater: A comparative study for best-operating 

conditions

Gilhotra V, Yadav R, Sugha A, Das L, 

Vashisht A, Bhatti R, Bhatti MS

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Cleaner Engineering 

and Technology 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

16

Power budget calculations of high-speed twdm based next-

generation passive optical network for different data types

Kaur R., Singh S., Singh M. L. Electronics 

Technology

Optoelectronics and 

Advanced Materials, 

Rapid Communications
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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On the effect of change in doping concentration and doping 

radiuson the gain of 10 percent alumina co-doped host-

based tdfa

Singh R., Singh M. L. Electronics 

Technology

Optoelectronics and 

Advanced Materials, 

Rapid Communications
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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Statistical channel model for underwater wireless optical 

communication systemunder a wide range of air bubble 

populations

Singh M., Singh M. L., Singh G., Gill H. S. Electronics 

Technology

Optical Engineering

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

19

Performance Evaluation of DVB-t image transmission over 

a MIMO OWC channel at 650 nm under varying turbulence 

regimes

Gill H. S., Singh M. L. Electronics 

Technology

Wireless Networks

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

20

Investigation of the effect of change in doping 

parameterson the gain of a thulium doped fiber amplifier

Singh R., Singh M. L. Electronics 

Technology

Journal of Optical 

Technology 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

21

Quantitative analysis of different LED lamp configurations 

in indoor VLC system

Priyanka, M. L. Singh, Gill H. S., Singh M, 

Kaur S.

Electronics 

Technology

International Journal of 

Communication 

Systems

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

22

Real-time image transmission through underwater wireless 

optical communication link for Internet of Underwater Things

Singh, M., Singh, M.L., Singh, G.,Priyanka, 

Kaur, S.

Electronics 

Technology

International Journal of 

Communication 

Systems

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

23

Synthesis and Characterization of Jamun pulp based M-

type Barium Hexaferrite via Sol�Gel Auto-Combustion

S. K. Godara, R. K. Dhaka, N. Kaur, P. S. 

Malhi, V. Kaur, A. K. Sood, Shalini Bahel, G. 

R. Bhadu, J. C. Chaudhari, I. Pushkarna, M. 

Singh

Electronics 

Technology

Results in Physics

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

24

Synthesis and characterization of temperature stable low-

loss (1- x)Mg(Ti0.95Sn0.05)O3�(x)BaTiO3 (0= x= 0.1) 

ceramics for microwave applications

J Singh, Shalini Bahel Electronics 

Technology

Journal of Materials 

Science 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

25

Structural, vibrational, optical, dielectric, and shielding 

characteristics of (1-x)Mg(Ti0.95Sn0.05)O3-(x)SrTiO3 (0 ? 

x ? 0.1) ceramics

J Singh, Shalini Bahel Electronics 

Technology

Material Research 

Bulletin 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

26

Enhanced microwave absorption properties of Ni-Zr doped 

La-Sr hexagonal ferrites in 18�40 GHz frequency range

P. Kaur, S. B. Narang, Shalini Bahel Electronics 

Technology

Materials Science and 

Engineering: B 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

27

Rietveld refinements, crystal structure and UV�Vis 

spectroscopy of MgO and Mg(OH)2-based undoped and 

Sn4+-doped MgTiO3 ceramics

J Singh, Shalini Bahel Electronics 

Technology

Materials Today: 

Proceedings 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

28
Synthesis and dielectric enhancement of rare-earth ions 

substituted lanthanum tantalate solid solutions

G. Kaur, Shalini Bahel, S. B. Narang, Electronics 

Technology

Journal of 

Electroceramics
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

29

Dielectric ceramics based tunable and frequency-selective 

electromagnetic interference shields for next generation 

applications

J Singh, Shalini Bahel Electronics 

Technology

Journal of Material 

Science � Material in 

Electronics

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

30

Structural, dielectric and reflection analysis of ZnxMg1-

xTiO3 ceramics synthesized using auto-ignition combustion 

method

K. Sharma, Shalini Bahel Electronics 

Technology

Journal of Material 

Science � Material in 

Electronics

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

31

Role of Cationic Head-group in Cytotoxicity of Ionic Liquids: 

Probing Changes in Bilayer Architecture using Solid-state 

NMR Spectroscopy

Kaur N, Fischer M, Kumar S, Gahlay G , 

Scheidt HA and Mithu VS

Moleculary Biology 

& Biochemistry

Journal of Colloid and 

Interface Science 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

32

The Clinical Relevance of Gene Expression Based 

Prognostic Signatures in Colorectal Cancer

Ahluwalia P, Kolhe R and Gahlay GK Moleculary Biology 

& Biochemistry

Biochimica et 

Biophysica Acta - 

Reviews on Cancer

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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33

Cytotoxicity and Membrane Permeability of Double-

Chained 1,3-Dialkylimidazolium Cations in Ionic Liquids

Kaur N, Kumar S, Shiksha, Gahlay GK, Mithu 

VS

Moleculary Biology 

& Biochemistry

J Phys Chem B

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

34

A Comparative Analysis of the Altered Levels of Human 

Seminal Plasma Constituents as Contributing Factors in 

Different Types of Male Infertility.

Vashisht A, Ahluwalia PK, Gahlay GK Moleculary Biology 

& Biochemistry

Current Issues in 

Molecular Biology 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

35

Identification and In Silico Characterization of Deleterious 

Single Nucleotide Variations in Human ZP2 gene

Rajput N and Gahlay GK Moleculary Biology 

& Biochemistry

Front. Cell and Dev Biol

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

36

Performance-aware energy-efficient parallel job scheduling 

in HPC grid using nature-inspired hybrid meta-heuristics

Chhabra A., Singh G., Kahlon K.S. Computer Science Journal of Ambient 

Intelligence and 

Humanized Computing
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

37
Multi-criteria HPC task scheduling on IaaS cloud 

infrastructures using meta-heuristics

Chhabra A., Singh G., Kahlon K.S. Computer Science Cluster Computing
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

38

Effects of Buteyko Breathing Technique on Physiological 

and Psychological Parameters among University Football 

Players

Sarika Chaudhary, Sonakshi Khanna, Umesh 

Kumar Maurya, Shweta Shenoy

MYAS-GNDU 

Department of 

Sports Sciences and 

Medicine

European Journal of 

Molecular & Clinical 

Medicine
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

39

High Intensity Intermittent Exercise Plays a Role in 

Improving Brain Activation During Complex Executive 

Functional Tasks

Shweta Shenoy, Prachi Khandekar, Abhinav 

Sathe

MYAS-GNDU 

Department of 

Sports Sciences and 

Medicine

Teor�� Ta Metodika 

F�zicnogo Vihovann�
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

40

Evaluation of cerebral cortex activation during balance 

tasks using fNIRS: a systematic review.

Abhinav Sathe, Shweta Shenoy, Prachi 

khandekar sathe

MYAS-GNDU 

Department of 

Sports Sciences and 

Medicine

Trends in Sport 

Sciences
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

41

Trait anxiety and stress level among university students 

and teachers: A comparative study

Amrinder Singh, Sachin Mall, Shweta Shenoy, 

Jaspal Singh Sandhu

MYAS-GNDU 

Department of 

Sports Sciences and 

Medicine

Indian Journal of Social 

Psychiatry
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

42

Young and middle aged adults differ in neural correlates of 

sustained attention : A fNIRS Study

Shweta Shenoy, Prachi Khandekar , Abhinav 

Sathe

MYAS-GNDU 

Department of 

Sports Sciences and 

Medicine

Current Aging Science

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

43

Energy-Efficient Clustering Scheme for Flying Ad-Hoc 

Networks Using an Optimized LEACH Protocol

Salil Bharany,Sandeep Sharma,Sumit 

Badotra,Osamah Ibrahim Khalaf,Youseef 

Alotaibi,Saleh Alghamdi,Fawaz Alassery,

Computer 

Engineering & 

Technology

Energies

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

44

Glowworm Swarm Optimization (GSO) based energy 

efficient clustered target coverage routing in Wireless 

Sensor Networks (WSNs)

Kapoor, R., Sharma, S. Computer 

Engineering & 

Technology

International Journal of 

System Assurance 

Engineering and 

Management

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

45
Hindustani Sangeet vich Devi Devtiya naal Sambandit raga 

da saroop gat adhyan

Dr.Rajesh Sharma Music Trivaini Sangeet Khoj 

Patrika part 2
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

46

Trait anxiety and stress level among university students 

and teachers: A comparative study

Singh A, Mall S, Shenoy S, Sandhu JS MYAS-GNDU 

Department of 

Sports Sciences and 

Medicine

Indian Journal of Social 

Psychiatry
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

47

Comparison Of The Hip And Trunk Muscles Activation 

Between Cyclists With And Without Low Back Pain

Singh Amrinder, Manpreet Kaur, Abhinav 

Sathe, Shweta Shenoy

MYAS-GNDU 

Department of 

Sports Sciences and 

Medicine

Springer

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

48

: Acute Effect of Eccentric Knee Exercises on Dynamic 

Balance among Athletic and Non-athletic Population

Amrinder Singh , Bharvi Tandel, Shweta 

Shenoy , Jaspal Singh Sandhu

MYAS-GNDU 

Department of 

Sports Sciences and 

Medicine

Medical Journal Of Dr. 

D.Y. Patil Vidyapeeth
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

Page 3 of 84



49

Spectral features based convolutional neural network for 

accurate and prompt identification of schizophrenic patients

Kuldeep Singh, Sukhjeet Singh, Jyoteesh 

Malhotra

Electronics 

Technology

Proceedings of the 

Institution of 

Mechanical Engineers, 

Part H: Journal of 

Engineering in Medicine

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

50

Cloud based ensemble machine learning approach for 

smart detection of epileptic seizures using higher order 

spectral analysis

Kuldeep Singh, Jyoteesh Malhotra Electronics 

Technology

Physical and 

Engineering Sciences 

in Medicine

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

51

Deep learning based smart health monitoring for automated 

prediction of epileptic seizures using spectral analysis of 

scalp EEG

Kuldeep Singh, Jyoteesh Malhotra Electronics 

Technology

Physical and 

Engineering Sciences 

in Medicine

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

52
Psychological differences in Alcoholics and Non Alcoholics Singh, A. and Dhillon, R. Psychology Shodh Sanchar Bulletin

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

53
Suicide ideations and depression in adolescents: an 

overview of gender differences

Dhillon, R. Psychology Shodh Sarita
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

54
Personality and Alcoholism: An overview. Singh, A. and Dhillon, R. Psychology Journal of Indian 

Health Psychology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

55
Role of Empathy in criminal behaviour: A theoretical 

exploration

Dhillon, R. and Jha,N.K. Psychology Shodh Sarita
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

56
Attachment and autonomy as predictors of career decision 

making

Dhillon, R. Psychology New Horizons
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

57
Relationship of psychosocial variables with depression: A 

study on school and college students

Dhillon, R. and Arora, M. (2021). Psychology Journal of Indian 

Education
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

58
Rationally designed TNF-a inhibitors: Identification of 

promising cytotoxic agents

Baljit Kaur, Sahil Mishra, Shikha Kalotra, 

Palwinder SinghRamandeep Kaur,

Chemistry Bioorg. Med. Chem. 

Lett
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

59

Biological Evaluation of Aegle marmelos Fruit Extract and 

Isolated Aegeline in Alleviating Pain�Depression Dyad: In 

Silico Analysis of Aegeline on MAO-A and iNOS

Amritpal Singh, Lovedeep Singh, Palwinder 

Singh, Rajbir Bhatti

Chemistry ACS Omega

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

60

Design, Synthesis and Activity Evaluation of Stereo-

configured Tartarate Derivatives as Potential Anti-

inflammatory Agents In Vitro and In Vivo

Priya Kumari, Palwinder Singh, Jashandeep 

Kaur, Rajbir Bhatti

Chemistry J. Med. Chem.

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

61

Biamphiphilic Ionic Liquid based Aqueous Microemulsions 

as an Efficient Catalytic Medium for Cytochrome c

Manvir Kaur, Harmandeep Kaur, Manpreet 

Singh, Gagandeep Singh, Tejwant Singh 

Kang*

Chemistry Phys. Chem. Chem. 

Phys 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

62

Synthesis and Complexation of New Caffeine based 

Surface Active Ionic Liquid with Lysozyme in Aqueous 

Medium: Physicochemcial, Computational and 

Antimicrobial Studies

Gagandeep Singh, Manvir Kaur, Harmandeep 

Kaur, Tejwant Singh Kang*

Chemistry Journal of Molecular 

Liquids
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

63

Modulation of Morphological, Optical and Magnetic 

Properties of Cr-doped La0.9Ce0.1FeO3 Nanoferrites 

Synthesized by Surface-active Ionic Liquid aided 

Hydrothermal Route

Komal Arora, Preet Shikha, Rasha 

Mohammad Kamal Abdelbaky, Tejwant Singh 

Kang*

Chemistry Applied Physics A

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

64

Polymeric Precipitation Inhibitor Based Supersaturable Self-

microemulsifying Drug Delivery System of Canagliflozin: 

Optimization and Evaluation

Dilpreet Singh, A. K. Tiwary, Tejwant Singh 

Kang and Neena Bedi*

Chemistry Current Drug Delivery

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

65

Photon Upconverting Bioplastics with High Efficiency and 

In-Air Durability

Pankaj Bharmoria, Shota Hisamitsu, Yoichi 

Sasaki, Tejwant Singh Kang, Masa-aki 

Morikawa, Biplab Joarder, Kasper Moth-

Poulsen, Hakan Bildirir, Anders M�rtensson, 

Nobuhiro Yanai,* Nobuo Kimizuka*

Chemistry J. Mater. Chem. C

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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66

Sustainable Preparation and Enhanced Photocatalytic 

Activity of Ag/AgBr@G Nanocomposite for Degradation of 

Water Pollutants under Visible Light

Komal Arora, Manvir Kaur, Harjinder Singh, 

Sekar Karthikeyan, Tejwant Singh Kang*

Chemistry Applied Surfaces 

Science
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

67

Preparation of Cellulose Acetate-Sn (IV) Iodophosphate 

Nanocomposite for Efficient and Selective Removal of 

Hg2+ and Mn2+ ions from Aqueous Solutions

Ashutosh Sharma, Manpreet Singh, Komal 

Arora, Prit Pal Singh, Rahul Badru, Tejwant 

Singh Kang,* Sandeep Kaushal*

Chemistry Environmental 

Nanotechnology, 

Monitoring and 

Management

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

68

Volumetric and Compressibility Studies on Aqueous 

Mixtures of Deep Eutectic Solvents based on Choline 

Chloride and Carboxylic acids at Different Temperatures: 

Experimental, Theoretical and Computational Approach

Omish Sethi, Manpreet Singh, Tejwant Singh 

Kang*, A. K. Sood*

Chemistry Journal of Molecular 

Liquids

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

69

Spontaneous Fibrillation of Bovine serum Albumin at 

Physiological Temperatures by Hydrolysis-Prone Ionic 

Liquids

Gagandeep Singh, Manvir Kaur, Manpreet 

Singh, Harmandeep Kaur, Tejwant Singh 

Kang*

Chemistry Langmuir

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

70

Modulation of Micellization Behavior of Imidazolium Based 

Surface Active Ionic Liquids by Aromatic Anions in 

Aqueous Medium

Amrit Kaur, Manpreet Singh, Harjinder Singh, 

Raman Kamboj, Sukhprit Singh,* Tejwant 

Singh Kang*

Chemistry Colloids and Surfaces 

A: Physicochemical 

and Engineering 

Aspects

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

71

An Effective Clustering-Based Web Page Recommendation 

Framework for E-Commerce Websites

Harpreet Singh and Parminder Kaur Computer Science SN COMPUTER 

SCIENCE 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

72

Performance-aware energy-efficient parallel job scheduling 

in HPC grid using nature-inspired hybrid meta-heuristics

Amit Chhabra, Gurvinder Singh, Karanjeet 

Singh Kahlon

Computer 

Engineering & 

Technology

Journal of Ambient 

Intelligence and 

Humanized Computing
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

73

Multi-criteria HPC task scheduling on IaaS cloud 

infrastructures using meta-heuristics

Amit Chhabra, Gurvinder Singh, Karanjeet 

Singh Kahlon

Computer 

Engineering & 

Technology

Cluster Computing

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

74
�Light-up� AIE-active Materials: Self-assembly, 

Molecular Recognition and Catalytic Applications

Mandeep Kaur Harpreet Kaur, Manoj Kumar , 

Vandana Bhalla

Chemistry chemical record
2021-22 Not Available
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2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

148

Efficacy of Moringa oleifera (Lam.) extract against 

Spodoptera litura (Fabricius), (Lepidoptera: Noctuidae).

Kaur, M., Choudhary, A., Saraf, I. Singh, I.P. 

and Kaur, S

Zoology International Journal of 

Tropical Insect Science 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

149
Effect of gallic acid on the larvae of Spodoptera litura and 

its parasitoid Bracon hebetor.

Punia, A., Chauhan, N.S., Singh, D., Kesavan, 

A.K., Kaur, S. and Sohal, S.K.

Zoology Scientific Reports
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

150

Aspergillus flavus induced oxidative stress and 

immunosuppressive activity in Spodoptera litura as well as 

safety for mammals.

Kaur, M., Chadha, P., Kaur, S. and Kaur, A Zoology BMC Microbiology

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

151

Enhanced microwave absorption properties of Ni-Zr doped 

La-Sr hexagonal ferrites in 18-40 GHz frequency range

Pawandeep Kaur, S.B. Narang and Shalini 

Bahel

Electronics 

Technology

Material Science and 

Engineering B 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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152

Formulation and Evaluation of Desonide loaded 

Microemulsion Based Gel for Effective Treatment of Atopic 

Dermatitis

Sharma, K., Sapra, B. and Bedi, N. Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Journal of 

Nanomedicine 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

153

Polymeric Precipitation Inhibitor Based Supersaturable Self-

microemulsifying Drug Delivery System of Canagliflozin: 

Optimization and Evaluation

Singh, D., Singh, T. S., Tiwary, A.K. and 

Bedi,N.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Current Drug Delivery

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

154

Cubosomes as Potential Nanocarrier for Drug Delivery: A 

Comprehensive Review

Kaur,S. D., Singh, G., Singh, G., Singhal, K., 

Kant, S. and Besdi, N.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Journal of 

Pharmaceutical 

Research International
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

155

Pharmaceutical Perspective in Wearable Drug Delivery 

Systems

Tharmatt, A., Malhotra, D., Sharma, H. and 

Bedi, N.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Assay and Drug 

Development 

Technologies

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

156

Exemestane encapsulated copolymer L121/F127/GL44 

based mixed micelles: Solubility enhancement and in vitro 

cytotoxicity evaluation using MCF-7 breast cancer cells

Singh, G., Singh, D., Choudhari, M., Dubey, 

S.K., Arora, S.and Bedi, N.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Journal of 

Pharmaceutical 

Investigation
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

157

Induction of apoptosis in A431 cells via ROS generation 

and p53-mediated pathway by chloroform fraction of 

Argemone mexicana (Pepaveraceae)

Attri,S., kaur, P., Singh,D., Kaur, Harneet, 

Rashid, F, Kumar, A Singh, B., Bedi,N., 

Arora,S.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Environmental Science 

and Pollution Research 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

158

Recent Advances in the Targeted Drug Delivery Systems 

for Improvement of Anticancer Therapy

Singh, D., Kaur,P., Attri,S., Singh, S., 

Sharma,P., Mohana, p., Kaur,K., Kaur,H., 

Singh,. G, Khan, F., Singh, D.,Kumar,A., 

Rajput, A., Bedi, N., Singh, B., Buttar,HS., 

Arora, S.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Current Drug Delivery

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

159

Exploration of insecticidal potential of cry protein purified 

from Bacillus thuringiensis VIIDI.

Singh, D.,Samiksha, Thayil, S. M., Sohal, S. 

K., Kesavan, A. K.

Zoology International Journal of 

Biological 

Macromolecules

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

160
Effect of gallic acid on the larvae of spodoptera litura and 

its parasitoid, Bracon hebetor.

Punia, A.Chuahan, N. S., Singh, D., Kesavan, 

A. K., Kaur, S., Sohal, S. K.

Zoology Scientific Reports
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

161

Inhibitory effect of chrysin on growth, development and 

oviposition behaviour of melon fruit fly, Zeugodacus 

cucurbitae (Coquillett (Diptera: Tephritidae)

Puri, S. Singh, S. & Sohal, S. K. Zoology Phytoparasitica

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

162

Peptidase inhibitor from Mucuna pruriens seeds inhibits the 

growth and development of Zeudodacus cucurbitae larvae

Samiksha, Singh, D., Kesavan, A. K., Sohal, 

S. K.

Zoology Phytoparasitica

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

163

Broccoli (Brassica oleracea L. var. italica) cultivars, Palam 

Samridhi and Palam Vichitra affect the growth of 

Spodoptera litura (Fabricius) (Lepidoptera: Noctuidae)

Gupta, S., Chaudhary, A., Singh, S., Arora, S. 

Sohal, S. K.

Zoology Heliyon

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

164

Anti-insect and antimicrobial effects of peptidase inhibitor 

partially purified from the seeds of Psoralea corylifolia

Samiksha , Singh,D. S., Kesavan, A. K. , 

Sohal, S. K.

Zoology International Journal of 

Pest Management 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

165
Toxic effects of purified phenolic compounds from Acacia 

nilotica against common cutworm

Gautam, S., Samiksha, Chimni, S. S., Arora, 

S., Sohal, S. K.

Zoology Toxicon
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

166

A bis-pyrene chalcone based fluorescent material for 

ratiometric sensing of hydrazine: An acid/base molecular 

switch and solid-state emitter

Virendra Kumar, Pawan Kumar, Paramjit 

Kaur, Kamaljit Singh

Chemistry Anal. Chim. Acta

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

167

Brassinosteroid Signaling, Crosstalk and Physiological 

Functions in Plants Under Heavy Metal Stress

Kour, J., Kohli, S., Khanna, K., Bakshi, P., 

Sharma., P., Singh A.D, Ibrahim M., Devi K., 

Sharma N., Ohri, P., Skalicky, M., Brestic, M., 

Bhardwaj, R., Landi, M. and Sharma, A.

Zoology Frontiers in Plant 

Science

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

168
Plants-Nematodes-Microbes Crosstalk within Soil: A trade-

off among friends or foes

Khanna, K., Kohli, S., Ohri, P. and Bhardwaj, 

R.

Zoology Microbiological 

Research
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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169
Genetic Toolbox and Regulatory Circuits of Plant-

Nematode Associations

Khanna, K., Ohri, P. and Bhardwaj, R. Zoology Plant Physiology and 

Biochemistry
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

170
Hydrogen Sulfide: A robust combatant against abiotic 

stresses in plants

Khanna, K., Sharma, N., Kour, S., Ali, M., 

Ohri, P., Bhardwaj, R.

Zoology Hydrogen
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

171

Unsnarling plausible role of plant growth-promoting 

rhizobacteria for mitigating Cd-toxicityfrom plants: An 

environmental safety aspect.

Khanna, K., Ohri, P., Bhardwaj, R. and 

Ahmad, P.

Zoology Journal of Plant Growth 

Regulation 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

172

Enthralling the impact of engineered nanaoparticles on soil 

microbiome: A concentric approach towards environmental 

risks and cogitation

Khanna, K., Kohli, S.K., Handa, N., Kaur, H., 

Ohri, P., Bhardwaj, R., Yousaf, B., Rinklebe, 

J., Ahmad, P.

Zoology Ecotoxicology and 

Environmental Safety 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

173

Evaluation of Biocontrol Potential of Steinernema 

thermophilum Formulation (Biogel) against Some important 

Lepidopteran Crop Pests

Kour, S., Singh, R., Ohri, P. Zoology Indian Journal of 

Nematology 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

174

Herbal immune-boosters: Substantial warriors of pandemic 

covid-19 battle

Khanna K, Kohli SK, Kaur, R Bhardwaj A, 

Bhardwaj V, Ohri P, Sharma A, Ahmad A, 

Bhardwaj R and Ahmad P.

Zoology Phytomedicine

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

175

Multiple facets of plant-microbiome associations in 

unlocking the communication paradigm through 

extracellular vesicles

Khanna, K., Kohli, S.K., Kumar, V., Kour, J., 

Singh, A.D., Bhardwaj, T., Ohri, P., Sharma, 

A., Skalicky, M., Brestic, M. and Bhardwaj, R.

Zoology Current Protein and 

Peptide Science
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

176

Bioefficacy of biometabolites produced by Streptomyces 

sp. Strain MR-14 in ameliorating Meloidogyne incognita 

stress in Solanum lycopersicum seedlings

Sharma, N., Kumari, R., Bhardwaj, R. and 

Ohri, P.

Zoology Journal of Plant Growth 

Regulation
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

177

The Process Of Development And Landscape Change In 

South Asia: An Overview Of Transformation Of Himalayan 

Environment

Muneela Rasool, Gopal Kumar Johari Guru Ramdas 

School of Planning

Ilkogretim Online - 

Elementary Education 

Online

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

178

Plant-Based polysaccharides and their health functions Arora,S., Singh, D., Rajput, A., Bhatia, A., 

Kumar, A., Kaur, H., Sharma, P., Kaur, P., 

Singh, S., Attri, S., Buttar, H.S.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Functional foods in 

health and disease 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

179

Modulatory effect of 4-(methylthio)butylIsothicyanate 

isolated from eruca sativa thell on DMBA induced 

overexpression of hypoxia and glycolytic pathway in 

sprague-Dawley female rats

Singh, D.; Thakur, S., Singh, D., Buttar, H.S., 

B., Arora, S.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Frontiers in 

Pharmacology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

180

Pesticide residues in various environmental and biological 

matrices

Rajput, S., Sharma, R., Kumari, A., Kaur, R., 

Sharma, G., Arora, S., Kaur, R.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environment, 

Development and 

Sustainability

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

181

Exemestane encapsulated copolymers L121/F127/GL44 

based mixed micelles: solubility ehancement and in vitro 

cytotoxicity evaluation using MCF7 breast cancer cells

Singh, G., Singh, D., Chaudhary, M., Kaur, S., 

Dubey, M.K., Arora, S., Bedi, N.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of 

Pharmaceutical 

Investigation
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

182

Stevioside products against rhabdomyolysis-induced acute 

kidney injury through PPAR-gamma agonism in rats

Kaur, T., Singh, D., Singh, A.P., Pathak, D., 

Arora, S., Singh, B., Kaur, S., Singh, B.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Drug development 

research 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

183

Broccoli (Brassicaoleracea L. var. Italica) cultivars, palam 

samridhi and palam vichitra affect on the growth of 

spodoptera litura (Fabaricius) (Lapidopter: noctuidae) a

Gupta, S., Chaudhary, A., Singh, S., Arora, S., 

Sohal, S.K.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Heliyon

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

184

In vitro antioxidant: a natural molecule antumutagenic and 

antihemolytic potency of allyl isothiocyanate

Bhushan, S., Rajput, S., Sharma, D., Kaur, T., 

Dhar, M.K., Arora, S.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of biologicaly 

active products from 

nature

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

185

Strontium and selenium doped bioseramics incorporated 

polacrylamide-carboxymethyl cellulose hydrogel scaffold: 

mimicing key features of bone regeneration

Sarin, N., Kurakula, M., Singh, K.J., Kumar, 

A., Singh, D., Arora, S.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of asian 

ceramic societies
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

186

Comparative cytotoxic and genotoxic potential of benzyl-

butyl phthalate and di-n-butyl phthalate using Allium cepa 

assay

Kumari, A., Arora, S., Kaur, R. Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Energy, Ecology and 

Environment 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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187

Appraisal of heavy metal pollution in groundwater of Malwa 

region, Punjab (India) using stress biomarkers in Brassica 

juncea

Kaur, T., Rajput, S., Bhardwaj, R., Bassan, P., 

Arora, S.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental Earth 

Sciences 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

188

Stress protective effect of rhododendron arboreum leaves 

(MEL) on chromium-treated Vigna radiata Plants.

Gautam, V., Kohli, S.K., Kapoor, D., Bakshi, 

P., Sharma, P., Arora, S., Bhardwaj, R. and 

Ahmad, P.,

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Plant Growth 

Regulation 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

189

Induction of apoptosis in A431 cells via ROS generation 

and p53-mediated pathway by chloroform fraction of 

Argemone mexicana (Pepaveraceae).

Attri, S., Kaur, P., Singh, D., Kaur, H., Rashid, 

F., Kumar, A., Singh, B., Bedi, N., Arora, S.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental Science 

and Pollution Research 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

190

Genomic markers for the biological responses of Triclosan 

stressed hatchlings of Labeo rohita

Sharma, S., Dar, O.I., Singh, K., Thakur, 

Kesavan, A.K. and Kaur, A

Zoology Environmental Science 

and Pollution Research 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

191

Triclosan elicited biochemical and transcriptomic alterations 

in Labeo rohita larvae

Sharma, S., Dar, O.I., Singh, K., Kaur, A and 

Faggio, C

Zoology Environmental 

Toxicology and 

Pharmacology

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

192

Environmentally relevant concentrations of Triclosan induce 

cyto-genotoxicity and biochemical alterations in the 

hatchlings of Labeo rohita

Sharma, S., Dar, O.I., Andotra, M., Sharma, 

S., Kaur, A. and Faggio, C.

Zoology Applied Sciences

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

193

Source, bioaccumulation, degradability and toxicity of 

triclosan in aquatic environments: A review.

Dar, O.I., Aslam, R., Pan, D., Sharma, S., 

Andotra, M., Kaur, A., Jia, A.Q. and Faggio, C.

Zoology Environmental 

Technology & 

Innovation

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

194

Factionalism and fissures in the Akali Dal: An analytical 

periodization of internal political dynamics and historical 

trends

Satnam Singh Deol Political Science Sikh Formations: 

Religion, Culture, 

Theory

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

195

Skimmetin/osthole mitigates pain-depression dyad via 

inhibiting inflammatory and oxidative stress-mediated 

neurotransmitter dysregulation

Singh L, Kaur Anudeep, Bhatti R Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Metabolic Brain Disease

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

196

Involvement of oxidative stress and nerve growth factor in 

behavioral and biochemical deficits of experimentally-

induced musculoskeletal pain in mice: Ameliorative effects 

of Heraclin

Kaur A, Singh L, Garg S, Kaur H, Singh NS, 

Bhatti R

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Journal of Molecular 

Neuroscience
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

197

Biological Evaluation of Aegle marmelos Fruit Extract and 

Isolated Aegeline in Alleviating PainDepression Dyad: In 

Silico Analysis of Aegeline on MAOA and iNOS

Singh A, Singh L, Singh P, Bhatti R Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

ACS Omega

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

198
Daphnetin, a natural coumarin averts reserpine induced 

fibromyalgia in mice: Modulation of MAO-A

Singh L, Kaur A, Singh A, Bhatti R Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Experimental Brain 

Research
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

199

Electrochemical treatment of high strength chrome 

bathwater: A comparative study for best-operating 

conditions

Gilhotra V, Yadav R, Sugha A, Das L, 

Vashisht A, Bhatti R, Bhatti MS

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Cleaner Engineering 

and Technology 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

200
Mechanistic interplay of various mediators involved in 

mediating the neuroprotective effect of daphnetin

Singh L, Singh A, Bhatti R Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Pharmacological 

Reports
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

201

Design, Synthesis, and Activity Evaluation of 

Stereoconfigured Tartarate Derivatives as Potential Anti-

inflammatory Agents In Vitro and In Vivo

Kumari P, Singh P, Kaur J, Bhatti R Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Journal of Medicinal 

Chemistry 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

202

1H-1, 2, 3-triazole grafted tacrine-chalcone conjugates as 

potential Cholinesterase Inhibitors with the evaluation of 

their behavioral tests and oxidative stress in mice brain cells

Rani A, Singh A, Kaur J, Singh G, Bhatti R, 

Njabulo G, Prishani K, Singh P, Kumar V

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Bioorganic Chemistry

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

203

An endophytic Schizophyllum commune Fr. exhibits in-vitro 

and in-vivo antidiabetic activity in streptozotocin induced 

diabetic rats

Sharma A, Kaur R, Kaur J, Garg S, Bhatti R, 

Kaur A

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

AMB Express

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

204

Understanding the phytochemistry and molecular insights 

to the pharmacology of Angelica archangelica L. (garden 

angelica) and its bioactive components

Kaur A, Bhatti R Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Phytotherapy Research

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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205

Identification of plant based multitargeted leads for 

Alzheimers disease: In-vitro and in-vivo validation of 

Woodfordia fruticosa Kurz

Raghuvanshi R, Nuthakki V, Singh L, Singh B, 

Bharate S, Bhatti R, Bharate S

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Phytomedicine

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

206

Piperine aggravates ischemia reperfusion induced acute 

kidney injury through peroxisome proliferator activated 

receptor gamma antagonism in rats

G Kaur, AS Cheema, Deendayal, Abhishek, 

SK Kang, R Bhatti, AP Singh

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

International Journal of 

Pharmaceutical 

Research and 

Applications

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

207
Modification of SnO2 surface oxygen vacancies through Er 

doping for ultralow NO2 detection

Sohal M.K., Gasso S., Mahajan A., Nahirniak 

S.V.,Dontsova T.A., Singh R.C.

Physics Materials Research 

Bulletin
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

208

Ultrasensitive yttrium modified tin oxide thin film based sub-

ppb level NO2 detector

Sohal M.K., Mahajan A., Gasso S., Bedi R.K., 

Singh R.C., Debnath A.K., Aswal D.K.

Physics Sensors and Actuators: 

B. Chemical 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

209

Room temperature highly sensitive chlorine sensor based 

on reduced graphene oxide anchored with substituted 

copper phthalocyanine

Kumar S., Sharma A.K., Sohal M.K., Sharma 

D.P., Debnath A.K., Aswal D.K., Mahajan A.

Physics Sensors and Actuators 

B Chemical 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

210

MoS2 nanorods anchored reduced graphene oxide 

nanohybrids for electrochemical energy conversion 

applications

Kumar S., Kaur N., Bhullar V., Mahajan A. Physics Physica E: Low-

dimensional Systems 

and Nanostructures

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

211

Physicochemical properties of Tin (IV) oxide synthesized by 

different methods and from different precursors

Dontsova T.A., Nahirniak S., Linyucheva O., 

Tereshkov M., Mahajan A., Singh R.C. (DOI: 

10.1007/s13204-021-01775-x)

Physics Applied Nanoscience

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

212

�Painted CNT�@Au nanoparticles: a nanohybrid 

electrocatalyst of direct methanol oxidation

Asma Bensaghaier, Bhullar V., Kaur N., 

Momath lo, Myrian Bdiri, Mahajan A., Chehimi 

M.M.

Physics Emergent Materials

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

213

Solution processable transition metal oxide ultra-thin films 

as alternative electron transport and hole blocking layers in 

dye sensitized solar cells

Prakash O., Saxena V., Bedi R.K., Debnath 

A.K., Mahajan A.

Physics Journal of 

Photochemistry & 

Photobiology, A: 

Chemistry

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

214

Ni2+ enriched carbon nanotubes nanohybrids based non-

platinum counter electrodes for dye sensitized solar cells

Singh R., Kaur N., Navjyoti, Mahajan A. Physics Solar Energy

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

215

Room temperature ppb level detection of chlorine using 
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Abhishek Bhandawat, Panchsheela Nogia, 

and Pratap Kumar Pati

Biotechnology Industrial Crops and 

Products
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

443
Plant secondary metabolite transporters: Diversity, 

functionality, and their modulation

Panchsheela Nogia,Pratap Kumar Pati Biotechnology Frontiers in Plant 

Science
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

444

ANALYSING THE EXPENDITURE ON CHILDBEARING: A 

COMMUNITY-BASED CROSS-SECTIONAL STUDY IN 

RURAL AREAS OF PUNJAB (INDIA)

NIHARIKA MAHAJAN, BALJIT KAUR Punjab School of 

Economics

BMC HEALTH 

SERVICES 

RESEARCH
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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445

UTILISATION AND POST NATAL CARE AMONG RURAL 

WOMEN IN PUNJAB

NIHARIKA MAHAJAN, BALJIT KAUR Punjab School of 

Economics

INDIAN JOURNAL OF 

COMMUNITY 

MEDICINE

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

446

COMMUNITY HEALTH WORKERS IN RURAL PUNJAB 

INDIA: ANALYSING THEIR ROLE EXPECTATIONS AND 

CHALLENGES

NIHARIKA MAHAJAN, BALJIT KAUR Punjab School of 

Economics

JOURNAL OF 

HEALTH RESEARCH 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

447

HETEROGENEOUS CAUSALITYY BETWEEN 

TELECOMMUNICATIONS AND ECONOMIC GROWTH: 

AN APPLICATION OF HURLIN VENET PROCESS TO 

THE INDIAN STATES

ROCHNA ARORA, BAJIT KAUR Punjab School of 

Economics

JOURNAL OF 

INFRASTRUCTURE 

DEVEOPMENT
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

448
Covid-19 and Ludhiana�s woolen knitwear industry: Way 

Forward

Mehta, S and Kaur. M Punjab School of 

Economics

Research Journal of 

Textile and Apparel
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

449
Global Value Chains and Innovation Systems: Exploring 

the Inter-relations

Mehta, S Punjab School of 

Economics

Seoul Journal of 

Economics
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

450

Technology Intensity and Indian Manufacturing Industry Kaur. K. and Mehta, S Punjab School of 

Economics

International Journal of 

Technology 

Management and 

Sustainable 

Development

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

451

Upgrading within global value chains: backward linkages, 

forward linkages and technological capabilities

Mehta S Punjab School of 

Economics

Asian Journal of 

Technology Innovation 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

452
Punjab ke Lok Sangeet Mein Vir Ras (Hindi) Dr. Tejinder Gulati, Manjit Kaur Music Shodh Sanchaar 

Bulletin
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

453
Time Theory in Modern Times: Importance and Application Dr. Tejinder Gulati, Amrit Preet Kaur Music Sambodhi

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

454
Dangerous Cooking Using Unsafe Fuels: A Case Study of 

Punjab

Kuldip Kaur, Mandeep Kaur Punjab School of 

Economics

Economic and Political 

Weekly
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

455

Impact of COVID-19 on Food Outlets: Symmetric or 

Asymmetric? A Case Study of Amritsar

Kuldip Kaur, Dilpreet Kaur Punjab School of 

Economics

the Journal of 

Hospitality and Tourism 

Insights Publisher: 

Emerald

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

456

Impact of Globalisation on Labour Productivity in Indian 

Industry

Kuldip Kaur, Puneet Kaur Punjab School of 

Economics

Zenith International 

Journal of 

Multidisciplinary 

Research

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

457

Surface modification of Dendrocalamus strictus charcoal 

powder using nitrilotriacetic acid as a chelating agent and 

its application for removal of copper (II) from aqueous 

solutions

Saini S., Katnoria J. K., Kaur, I. Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Separation Science 

and Technology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

458

Bioaccumulation potential of indigenous plants for heavy 

metal phytoremediation in rural areas of Shaheed Bhagat 

Singh Nagar, Punjab (India)

Parihar, J.K., Parihar, P.K., Pakade, Y.B. and 

Katnoria, J.K.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental Science 

and Pollution Research 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

459

Physico-chemical Characterization of Agricultural Soil 

Samples and Their Modulatory Effects on Cytogenetic and 

Biochemical Parameters of Allium cepa

Kaur, M., Bhatti, S.S., Soodan, R.K., Katnoria, 

J.K., Nagpal, A.K. and Xu, M

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Soil Science 

and Plant Nutrition
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

460

Investigation of metal concentrations in roadside soils and 

plants in urban areas of Amritsar, Punjab, India

Kaur, M., Bhatti, S.S., Katnoria, J.K. and 

Nagpal, A.K.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental 

Monitoring and 

Assessment

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

461

Physico-chemical Characterization of Agricultural Soil 

Samples and Their Modulatory Effects on Cytogenetic and 

Biochemical Parameters of Allium cepa

Kaur, M., Bhatti, S.S., Soodan, R.K., Katnoria, 

J.K., Nagpal, A.K. and Xu, M

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Soil Science 

and Plant Nutrition
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

462

Investigation of metal concentrations in roadside soils and 

plants in urban areas of Amritsar, Punjab, India

Kaur, M., Bhatti, S.S., Katnoria, J.K. and 

Nagpal, A.K.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental 

Monitoring and 

Assessment

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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463
Vaaran Bahi Gurdaas: Brehmandi Parvachan da Lok-

Bhashai Dastavez

Manjinder Singh School of Punjabi 

Studies

Abru
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

464
Kalaam Bullhe Shah: Pathatmak Adhyan Dr. Manjinder Singh, Jasvir Singh School of Punjabi 

Studies

Sheeraza
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

465
Sunita Jain ki kavitoan mein pratibimbit Bhartiya Sanskriti Dr. Sudha Jitender, Sohan Lal Hindi Shodh Sanchar Bullletin

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

466
Mohan Sapra ki Kavya Prathibh chetna Dr. Sudha Jitender, Atma Ram Hindi Shodh Disha

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

467
Aadhunik Bhartiya Arya Bhashayo ke Sandarbh mein Hindi 

Aur Punjabi ke udbhav Aadhaar

Dr. Sudha Jitender & Sapna Saini Hindi Shodh Disha
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

468
Pravasi Hindi Kavita Mein Chitrit Bhartiya Sanskriti Dr. Sudha Jitender Hindi Vishaw Bharti

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

469
Vibhajanadharit Jhoota Sach (Yashpal ) Evam Pinjar 

(amrita Pritam) Mein aadhi Abadi ki trasiti

Dr. Sudha Jitender, Sapna Saini Hindi Shodh Disha
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

470
Punjab Natshala :Natya Manchan ka Rashtriya Aivem 

Antar Rashtriya Rangmanch

Sharma,Sunita Hindi Drishtikon
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

471
Guru Angad Dev ke Bani ke mul chintan bindu Sharma, Sunita Hindi Shodh Dhara

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

472
Paryavarenea sanket ke sandharv mein Rajesh Joshi 

thatha Gyananderpati ke chinta

Sharma, Sunita, Nimrta Hindi Shodh Dhara
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

473
Sudha Arora ke kahaniyo mein kamkaji nari ka sangharsh Sharma,Sunita, Arveena Sharma Hindi Shodh Sanchar builtin

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

474
Ravibhan sampraday mein Guru ke sankalpna Sharma, Sunita Hindi Akshara

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

475
Mahadevi Verma ka naari chintan Sharma,Sunita Hindi Samsamyik srijan

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

476
Punjab ka Hindi Bhasha-Sahitya ke vikas mein yogdan Sharma,Sunita Hindi Vaichariki

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

477
Patiala Darbar ke Alpgyat kavi Ghania aur uske 

pandulipiya:ek adhyayan

Sharma,Sunita Hindi Samsamyik srijan
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

478
Punjab ke lok Ranjak kalakar:Bhand-Mirase Sharma Sunita Hindi Medai

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

479
Nirala Ki Kavitaon Par Swami Vivekananda Ka Adhyatmik 

aur Darshnik Prabhav

Dr.Sunil Kumar Hindi Shodh-Srijan
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

480
Lok Kavi:Tulasi Sahab Dr. Sunil Kumar, Gurusharan Kumar Hindi Harigandha

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

481

Biodegradation of endocrine disrupting chemicals benzyl 

butyl phthalate and dimethyl phthalate by Bacillus marisflavi 

RR014.

1. Kaur, R., Kumari, A. Sharma, G., Singh, D., 

and Kaur, R.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Applied 

Microbiology 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

482

Chromatographic methods for the determination of phthalic 

acid esters in different samples

Kumari, A. and Kaur, R. Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Analytical 

Chemistry 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

483

Pesticide residues in various environmental and biological 

matrices: distribution, extraction, and analytical 

procedures.https://doi.org/10.1007/s10668-021-01722-4.

Kaur, R., Kumari, A. Sharma, G., Singh, D., 

and Kaur, R.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environment, 

Development and 

Sustainability
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

484

MSMEG_3955 from Mycobacterium smegmatis is a FMN 

bounded homotrimeric NAD(P)H:Flavin mononucleotide 

(FMN) oxidoreductase (Accepted)

Khosla, N., Thayil, S.M., Kaur, R. and 

Kesavan, A.K.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

BMC Microbiology

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

485

A Review on Valorization of Chitinous Waste Sharma, S., Kaur, N., Kaur, R. and Kaur, R. Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Polymer 

Research 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

486

Multi-potential alkaline protease from a novel Pyxidicoccus 

sp. 252: Eco-friendly replacement to various chemical 

processes (Accepted)

Sharma, S., Kumar, S. , Kaur, R. and Kaur, R. Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Frontiers Microbiology

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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487

Prediction of half-lives of even-even superheavy nuclei D. Pathak, N. Singh, H. Kaur and S. R. Jain Physics Journal of Physics G: 

Nuclear and Particle 

Physics

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

488
Semiclassical level density parameter with collective 

enhancements in nuclei

S. Monga and H. Kaur Physics International Journal of 

Modern Physics E
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

489

Role of Bound Magnetic Polaron Model in Sm Doped ZnO: 

Evidence from Magnetic and Electronic Structures

PuneetKaur Kriti Rahul Surbhi Chalotra 

HarjeetKaur AsokanKandasam Davinder Paul 

Singh

Physics Applied Surface 

Science Advances 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

490

Diverse structural assemblies of a series of ninhydrin 

derivatives Quantitative analyses from experimental and 

theoretical studies

Yeshwinder Saini, Sheena Mahajan, Kamal K. 

Kapoor, Geeta Hundal, Saikat Kumar Seth

Chemistry Journal of Molecular 

structure 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

491

Synthesis and structures of 3 nitrosalicylaldehyde N 

substituted thiosemicarbazonates of copper(II) Novel 

bioactive materials against E faecalis, E coli, K pneumoniae

Tarlok Singh Lobana, Shikha Indoria, Henna 

Sood, Daljit Singh Arora, Geeta Hundal, Jerry 

P Jasinski

Chemistry Inorganica chimica Acta

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

492
MoS2/WO3 Nanosheets for Detection of Ammonia Sukhwinder Singh, Jyotirmoy Deb, Utpal 

Sarkar and Sandeep Sharma

Physics ACS Applied Nano 

Materials
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

493

Superior Room-Temperature Ammonia Sensing Using a 

Hydrothermally Synthesized MoS2/SnO2 Composite

Sukhwinder SIngh, Jyotirmoy DeSukhwinder 

SIngh, Raghottam M Sattigeri, Suresh Kumar, 

Prafulla K Jha and Sandeep Sharma

Physics ACS Omega

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

494
MoS2/MoO3 Nanocomposite for Selective NH3 Detection 

in a Humid Environment

Sukhwinder SIngh, Jyotirmoy Deb, Utpal 

Sarkar and Sandeep Sharma

Physics ACS Sustainable Chem 

and Eng
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

495

Ws2 nanosheets: Synthesis, characterization, adsorption 

studies and application for remediation of groundwater 

samples with high prevalence of uranium from faridkot 

districs of SW-punjab

Satvir Singh, Sandeep Sharma, BS Bajwa, 

Inderpreet Kaur

Physics Journal of 

Radioanalytical and 

Nuclear Chemistry
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

496

Temperature dependent selective detection of ethanol and 

methanol using MoS2/TiO2 composite

Sukhwinder Singh, Sandeep Sharma Physics Sensors and Actuators 

B: Chemical 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

497

Ameliorative role of inducible nitric oxide synthase inhibitors 

against sodium arsenite-induced renal and hepatic 

dysfunction in rats

Kumar Sharma, A., Kaur, A., Kaur, T., Kaur, 

S., Pathak, D., Singh, A.P.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Drug and Chemical 

Toxicology 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

498

Polyphenolic characterization of pollen grains of some 

medicinal plant species using Ultra High Performance 

Liquid Chromatography (UHPLC

Kaur, R., Kaur, M., Nagpal, A.k., Katnoria, J.K. Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Applied and 

Natural Science 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

499

Physico-chemical characterization of agricultural soil 

samples of Amritsar and their modulatory effects on 

cytogenetic and biochemical parameters of Allium cepa.

Kaur, M., Bhatti, S.S., Soodan, R.K., Katnoria, 

J.K., Bhardwaj, R., Nagpal, A.K. and Xu, M

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Soil Science 

and Plant Nutrition
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

500

Investigation of metal concentrations in roadside soils and 

plants in urban areas of Amritsar, Punjab, India, under 

different traffic densities.

Kaur, M., Bhatti, S.S., Katnoria, J.K. and 

Nagpal, A.K.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental 

Monitoring and 

Assessment

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

501

Contamination of rice crop with potentially toxic elements 

and associated human health risk-a review

sharma, S., Kaur, I., Nagpal, A.K. Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental Science 

and Pollution Research 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

502

Potentially toxic elements in river water and associated 

health risks in Ropar Wetland, India and its vicinity

sharma, S., Nagpal, A.K., Kaur, I. Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

International Journal of 

Environmental Science 

and Technology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

503

Reproductive Toxicity Analysis of Potential Toxic Element 

Lead in Mice and their Regenerative Potential

V. Kumar, S. S. Bhatti, S. Sharma, A. K. 

Nagpal

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Asian Journal of 

Biological and Life 

Sciences

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

504

Health Risk Associated with Copper Intake through 

Vegetables in Different Countries

Sharma, N., Bakshi, A., Sharma, A., Kaur, I. 

and Nagpal, A.K.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

IOP Conf. Series: Earth 

and Environmental 

Science
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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505

Leaf Litter Vermi Composting: Converting Waste to 

Resource

Sharma, A., Sharma A., Singh S., Vig A. P., 

and Nagpal A. K.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

IOP Conf. Series: Earth 

and Environmental 

Science
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

506

Impact of ETF listing on the Returns Generated by 

Underlying Stocks: Indian Evidence

Prabhdeep, Dr. Jaspal Singh University School of 

Financial Studies

Management and 

Labour Studies 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

507

Investigating the Dynamics of Exchange Traded Funds 

(ETFs) across the Bear and Bull Markets: Evidence from 

Indian Equity ETFs

Prabhdeep, Dr. Jaspal Singh University School of 

Financial Studies

Vision

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

508

Analysing the Dynamics of Tax Attitude: A Study of 

Potential Taxpayers

Arun Sharma, Poonam Sharma, Dr. Jaspal 

Singh

University School of 

Financial Studies

International Journal of 

Indian Culture and 

Business Management
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

509

Contextual Support and Career Aspirations of Working 

Women

Lakhwinder Singh Kang, Gurpreet Kaur University School of 

Financial Studies

South Asian Journal of 

Human Resource 

Management

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

510

Mechanisms of Plant Defense under Pathogen Stress: A 

Review

Sood M, Kapoor D, Kumar V, Kalia N, 

Bhardwaj R, Sidhu GPS, Sharma A

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Current Protein and 

Peptide Science 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

511

Scrutinizing the Impact of Water Deficit in Plants: 

Transcriptional Regulation, Signaling, Photosynthetic 

Efficacy and Management

Dhingra H, Kohli S, Khanna K, Bhardwaj R Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Physiologia Plantarum

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

512

Brassinosteroid Signaling, Crosstalk and, Physiological 

Functions in Plants Under Heavy Metal Stress

Kour J, Kohli S, Khanna K, Bakshi P, Sharma 

P, Singh AD, Devi K, Sharma N, Ohri P, 

Skalicky M, Brestic M, Bhardwaj R, Landi M, 

Sharma A

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Frontiers in Plant 

Science
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

513

Plants-Nematodes-Microbes Crosstalk within Soil: A trade-

off among friends or foes

Khanna K, Kohli S, Ohri P, Bhardwaj R Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Microbiological 

Research 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

514

Sustainability at Border Villages of Punjab (India): A Critical 

Study on Initiatives and Practices

Bhatti A, Kapoor D, Bhardwaj R Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Current World 

Environment 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

515

Appraisal of heavy metal pollution in groundwater of Malwa 

region, Punjab (India) using stress biomarkers in Brassica 

juncea

Kaur T, Rajput S, Bhardwaj R, Bassan P, 

Arora S

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental Earth 

Sciences 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

516

Extending the concept of entropy-negentropy for the 

assessment of ecological dominance and diversity at alpha, 

beta and gamma levels

2Kumar V, Thukral AK, Sharma A, Bhardwaj R Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Geology Ecology and 

Landscapes 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

517

Physico-chemical Characterization of Agricultural Soil 

Samples and Their Modulatory Effects on Cytogenetic and 

Biochemical Parameters of Allium cepa

Kaur M, Bhatti SS, Soodan R, Katnoria JK, 

Bhardwaj R, Nagpal A, Xu M

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Soil Science 

and Plant Nutrition
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

518

Genetic Toolbox and Regulatory Circuits of Plant-

Nematode Associations

Khanna K, Ohri P, Bhardwaj R Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Plant Physiology and 

Biochemistry 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

519

Salicylic Acid-Mediated Regulation of Morpho-Physiological 

and Yield Attributes of Wheat and Barley Plants in 

Deferring Salinity Stress

Anosheh HP, Ranjbar G, Hassanuzzaman M, 

Khanna K, Bhardwaj R, Ahmed P,Esawi M

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Plant Growth 

Regulation 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

520

Enthralling the impact of engineered nanoparticles on soil 

microbiome: A concentric approach towards environmental 

risks and cogitation

Khanna K, Kohli S K, Handa N, Kaur H, Ohri 

P, Bhardwaj R, Yousaf B, Rinklebe J, Ahmad 

P

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Ecotoxicology and 

Environmental Sciences 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

521

Hydrogen Sulfide: A Robust Combatant against Abiotic 

Stresses in Plants

Khanna K, Sharma N, Kour S, Ali M, Ohri P, 

Bhardwaj R

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Hydrogen

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

522

Amelioration of oxidative stress by trans-Anethole via 

modulating phase I and phase II enzymes against hepatic 

damage induced by CCl4 in male Wistar rats

Pandit k, Kumar A, Kaur S, Kumar V, Jain SK, 

Bhardwaj R, Kaur S

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental Science 

and Pollution Research 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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523

Multiple Facets of Plant-Microbiome Associations in 

Unlocking the Communication Paradigm through 

Extracellular Vesicles

Khanna K, Kohli S, Kumar V, Kour J, Singh 

AD, Bhardwaj T, Ohri P, Sharma A, Skalicky 

M, Brestic M, Bhardwaj R

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Current Protein and 

Peptide Science 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

524

Brassinosteroids and Metalloids: Regulation of Plant Biology Sharma A, M R, Khanna K, Landi M, Prasad 

R, Bhardwaj R, Zheng B

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Hazardous 

Materials 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

525

Subjugation of Women The Remedial Approach Adopted 

under the Constitutional and Legal Regime

SElf Laws (ISSN 25825798 

JUAAN journal of 

Uttarakhand 

administrative service, 

Nainital)

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

526

Law relating to Fair Investigation:... self Laws (ISSN 25825798 

JUAAN journal of 

Uttarakhand 

administrative service, 

Nainital)

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

527

Professional commitment of teachers teaching secondary 

class students in relation to institutional effectiveness

kauts, A & Arora, G Department of 

Education

Shodh Sarita- an 

international bilingual 

peer reviewed referred 

research journal

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

528

Study habits of secondary students in relation to their 

gender and institutional effectiveness

Kauts, A., Arora, G & Sikand, D Department of 

Education

The journal of Oriental 

research Madras 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

529

Job satisfaction in relation to Gender and teaching subjects 

of secondary school teachers

kauts, A & Kaur, H Department of 

Education

Kalyan Bharti - Journal 

of Indian history & 

culture

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

530

Development of teacher competance scale kauts, A & Arora, G Department of 

Education

NIU International 

Journal of Human 

Rights

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

531

Study of various dimensions of professional commitment 

among secondary school teachers in relation to their 

gender and institutional effectiveness

kauts, A & Arora, G Department of 

Education

Turkish online Journal 

of Qualitative inquiry 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

532

Study of instructional leadership and institutional 

effectiveness in relation to age and experience of school 

principals

kauts, Deepa sikand & Kauts,A. Department of 

Education

MIER Journal of 

Educational Studies, 

Trends & Practices

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

533

Study of instructional Management and institutional 

effectiveness in relation to age and experience of school 

principals

kauts, Deepa sikand, Kauts,A. & Dang, 

Supriya

Department of 

Education

MIER Journal of 

Educational Studies, 

Trends & Practices

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

534

A comprehensive review on medicinal herbs and novel 

formulations for the prevention of Alzheimer�s disease

Balbir Singh, Hasandeep Singh, Brahmjot 

Singh, Navkaran Kumar, Ankita Rajput, Disha, 

Amandeep Kaur, Saroj Arora and Sarabjit Kaur

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Current Drug Delivery

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

535
MoS2/WO3 Nanosheets for Detection of Ammonia Sukhwinder Singh, Jyotirmoy Deb, Utpal 

Sarkar, Sandeep Sharma

Physics ACS Applied Nano 

Materials
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

536

Superior Room-Temperature Ammonia Sensing Using a 

Hydrothermally Synthesized MoS2/SnO2 Composite

Sukhwinder Singh, Raghottam M. Sattigeri, 

Suresh Kuamr, Praffula K Jha, Sandeep 

Sharma

Physics ACS Omega

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

537

MoS2/MoO3 Nanocomposite for Selective NH3 Detection 

in a Humid Environment

Sukhwinder Singh, Jyotirmoy Deb, Utpal 

Sarkar, Sandeep Sharma

Physics ACS Sustainable 

Chemistry and 

Engineering

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

538

Global Prevalence of Covid-19: A Hope on Emerging 

Treatment Options & Research

Jasreen Uppal, Gurpreet Singh, Preet 

Mohinder Singh Bedi, Divya Dhawal Bhandari

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

World Journal of 

Pharmaceutical 

Research

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

539

Cubosomes as Potential Nanocarrier for Drug Delivery: A 

Comprehensive Review

Simran Deep Kaur, Gurdeep Singh, Gurpreet 

Singh, Keshav Singhal, Shubham Kant, 

Neena Bedi

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Journal of 

Pharmaceutical 

Research International
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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540

Genetic variation and population structure of five ethnic 

groups from Punjab, north-west India: Analysis of MHC 

class I polymorphic Alu Insertions (POALINs).

3. Singh G, Sandhu HS, Sharma R, Srinivas 

Y, Matharoo K, Singh M and Bhanwer AJS.

Human Genetics Gene

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

541

Association of eNOS and MCP-1 Genetic Variants with 

Type 2 Diabetes and Diabetic Nephropathy Susceptibility: 

A Case�Control and Meta-Analysis Study.

1. Raina P, Sikka R, Gupta H, Matharoo K, 

Bali SK, Singh V and Bhanwer AJS

Human Genetics Biochemical Genetics

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

542
Sanskrit Sahitya Mein Kanya Mahattva : Lingbhed Ke 

Pariprekshya Mein

Dr. Vishal Bhardwaj Sanskrit, Pali & 

Prakrit

Sahitya Amrit
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

543
Mricchakatikam Prakaran mein varnit Rupjiva Jiwan Shaili Dr. Vishal Bhardwaj Sanskrit, Pali & 

Prakrit

Bohal Shodh Manjusha
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

544
Upanayana Sanskar ki prasangikata : Adhunik 

Pariprekshya Mein

Dr. Vishal Bhardwaj Sanskrit, Pali & 

Prakrit

Bohal Shodh Manjusha
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

545
Sanskrit Sahitya Mein Guru Shishya Sambandhollekh Dr. Vishal Bhardwaj Sanskrit, Pali & 

Prakrit

Jyotirved-Prasthanam
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

546
Sanskrit Sahitya Aur Ayurveda Dr. Vishal Bhardwaj Sanskrit, Pali & 

Prakrit

Jyotirved-Prasthanam
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

547
Mahabharat mein Rajvyavastha : Adunik Pariprekshya mein Dr. Vishal Bhardwaj Sanskrit, Pali & 

Prakrit

Bohal Shodh Manjusha
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

548

Guru Govind Singh Ji ka Bahumukhi Pratibhasampann 

Vyaktitva : Shriguruparijatsiddhant ke pariprekshaya mein

Dr. Vishal Bhardwaj Sanskrit, Pali & 

Prakrit

PURVA MIMANSA

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

549
Vartaman Sandarbh mein Kumarsambhavam Mahakavya 

ki Prasangikata

Dr. Vishal Bhardwaj Sanskrit, Pali & 

Prakrit

Ved Vipasha
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

550
Bhagwadgeeta Evam Vidurniti ke pariprekshya mein 

Rashtriya Sukh Sampada

Dr. Vishal Bhardwaj Sanskrit, Pali & 

Prakrit

Shodh Paridhi
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

551
Sanskrit Natya Sahitya Mein Jeewan Darshan Dr. Vishal Bhardwaj Sanskrit, Pali & 

Prakrit

Jyotirved-Prasthanam
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

552
Dharmashastriya Granthon par Nirukt ka Prabhav Dr. Vishal Bhardwaj Sanskrit, Pali & 

Prakrit

Sangam
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

553
Nari Sashaktikaran Dr. Vishal Bhardwaj Sanskrit, Pali & 

Prakrit

Khagolah
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

554
Rangmanch Evam Sanskrit Natya Sahitya Dr. Vishal Bhardwaj Sanskrit, Pali & 

Prakrit

Jayanti
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

555
Saundranand Mahakavya Mein Varnit Adarsh Rajnaitik 

Vyavastha

Dr. Vishal Bhardwaj Sanskrit, Pali & 

Prakrit

Shodh Prajna
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

556
Cause Related Marketing: An Exploratory Study on 

Perceived Corporate Motives

Simranjit Kaur, Dr. Amardeep Ahluwalia University Business 

School

The Journal of Oriental 

Research
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

557

Cause Related Marketing (CRM) Campaigns � A 

Demographic Evaluation of Brand Recall and Brand 

Recognition among Young Consumers

Simranjit Kaur, Dr. Amardeep Ahluwalia University Business 

School

Pacific Business 

Review International 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

558

Cause Related Marketing (CRM) � A Subset of Corporate 

Social Responsibility (CSR)

Simranjit Kaur, Dr. Amardeep Ahluwalia University Business 

School

Third Concept - An 

International Journal of 

Ideas

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

559

Scientometric Analysis of Literature on Distributed 

Vehicular Networks: VOSViewer Visualization Techniques

Sandeep Sood, Navin Kumar, Munish Saini Computer 

Engineering & 

Technology

Artificial Intelligence 

Review 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

560

Hybridization of Cluster-Based LDA and ANN for Student 

Performance Prediction and Comments Evaluation

Sakshi Sood, Munish Saini Computer 

Engineering & 

Technology

Education and 

Information 

Technologies

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

561

Fetal Distress Classification with Deep Convolutional 

Neural Network

Harman Deep Singh, Munish Saini, Jasdeep 

Kaur

Computer 

Engineering & 

Technology

Current Womens 

Health Reviews 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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562

Analysing the Tweets to Examine the Behavioural 

Response of Indian Citizens over the Approval of National 

Education Policy 2020

Munish Saini, Madanjit Singh, Manpreet Kaur, 

Manevpreet Kaur

Computer 

Engineering & 

Technology

International Journal of 

Educational 

Development

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

563

Investigation of the Software Code Vulnerabilities Impact 

on the Popularity of Open Source Software Projects

Madanjit Singh, Munish Saini, Manevpreet 

Kaur

Computer 

Engineering & 

Technology

Journal of Information 

Technology Research
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

564

Indian Government Online Education Initiatives in 

Response to COVID19 Crisis: A Case Study on Indian 

Higher Education System

Madanjit Singh, Sulaimon Oyeniyi Adebayo, 

Munish Saini, Jaswinder Singh,

Computer 

Engineering & 

Technology

Indian Government 

Online Education 

Initiatives in Response 

to COVID19 Crisis: A 

Case Study on Indian 

Higher Education 

System

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

565

Enhancing the Software Clone Detection in 

BigCloneBench: A Neural Network

Amandeep Kaur, Munish Saini Computer 

Engineering & 

Technology

International Journal of 

Open Source Software 

and Processes
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

566

A Study on Impact of COVID-19 Pandemic on Natural, 

Industrial, Service sectors of India Economy

Amandeep Kaur, Munish Saini Computer 

Engineering & 

Technology

International Journal of 

Asian Business and 

Information 

Management (IJABIM)

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

567
book review The legacy of millitancy in Punjab long road to 

Normalcy

gurshaminder singh bajwa School of Social 

Sciences

Sikh research jpurnal
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

568
Guru Nanak Dev Ji ki Vartman Prasangikta Dr. Sapna Sharma Hindi Gaveshna

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

569
Linking social cultural milieu with entrepreneurial behavior 

of self-employed in emerging markets

Deepika Kapoor, Dr. Jagdeep Singh University Business 

School

Psychology and 

Education
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

570

Physicochemical and structural characteristics of sorghum 

starch as affected by acid-ethanol hydrolysis

Singh, H., Sodhi, N.S., Dhillon, B., Chang, 

Y.H., and Lin, Y.H.

Food Science & 

Technology

Journal of Food 

Measurement and 

Characterization

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

571
Electromyography: An emerging technique for food texture 

evaluation

Rustagi, S., Sodhi, N.S. and Dhillon, B. Food Science & 

Technology

Advances in 

Bioresearch
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

572

A comparative study to investigate the addition of milk and 

sugar on total polyphenol, flavonoid, catechin and tannin 

contents of green and black teas consumed in India

Dhillon, B., Awasthi, T., Sodhi, N.S., Sogi, 

D.S., and Jaiswal, S.

Food Science & 

Technology

Journal of Food 

Measurement and 

Characterization
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

573

Sea buckthorn (Hippophae rhamnoides L.) - a novel seed 

protein concentrate: Isolation and modification by high 

power ultrasound and characterization for its functional and 

structural properties

Khan, Z., Sodhi, N.S., Dhillon, B., Dar, B., 

Bakshi, R., and Fayaz, S.

Food Science & 

Technology

Journal of Food 

Measurement and 

Characterization
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

574

Supportive supervisor to curtail turnover intentions: do 

employee engagement and work-life balance play any role?

Raminderpreet Kaur, Gurpreet Randhawa University Business 

School

Evidence-based HRM

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

575

Exploring the influence of supportive supervisors on 

organizational citizenship behaviour: Linking theory to 

practice

Kuldeep Kaur, Gurpreet Randhawa University Business 

School

IIMB Management 

Review 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

576

Do perceptions of organizational politics influence turnover 

intentions? Organizational cynicism as a potential mediator

Singh, Sabia; Randhawa, Gurpreet University Business 

School

Development and 

Learning in 

Organizations

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

577

Examining the nexus among quality of work life, work 

alienation and turnover intentions: A PLS-SEM Approach

Singh, Sabia; Randhawa, Gurpreet University Business 

School

JIM QUEST: Journal of 

Management and 

Technology

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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578

Binding of Carbonated Anions to Cationic 

Hexaureachromium(III): Synthesis, Characterization and 

Antimicrobial Activity of [Cr(CO(NH2)2)6](HCO3)3 and 

[Cr(CO(NH2)2)6]2(CO3)3

Prakash V., Sachdeva D., Kumar M., Bala R Chemistry Asian Journal of 

Pharmaceutics

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

579

Chemical Composition and Anti-microbial Activity of 

Essential Oil from Aerial parts of Origanum vulgare L. from 

North-Western Himalayas

Prakash, V., Kumari, A., Kaur, H., Kumar, M., 

Gupta, S., Bala, R.

Chemistry Journal of Essential Oil-

Bearing Plants 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

580

Binding of permanganate anion to 

pentaammineazidocobalt(III) cation in solution and solid 

phases: Synthesis, characterization, X-ray structure, and 

genotoxic effects of [Co(NH3)5N3](MnO4)2H2O

Bala, R., Kim, J., Prakash, V Chemistry Turkish Journal of 

Chemistry

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

581

Green Synthesis, Characterization and Antimicrobial 

Activity of Silver Nanoparticles from the Extract of 

Lagerstroemia speciosa.

Prakash, V. Kaur, H. Kumari,A. Kumar, M. 

Gupta, S. Bala, R

Chemistry Oriental Journal of 

Chemistry 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

582
Phytochemicals and biological studies on Cycas revoluta 

Thunb.: a review

Prakash, V., Kaur, H., Kumari, A., Kumar, M., 

Bala, R., Gupta, S.

Chemistry Advances in Traditional 

Medicine
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

583

Cationic cobaltammines as anion receptors: Sonochemical 

synthesis, characterization and comparative account of 

antibacterial activity of nano and non-nano 

pentaammineazidocoablt(III) compounds

Bala, R., Behal, J., Sharma, R. P., Prakash, 

V., Mayer, P., Piotrowski, H., Schutt, T., 

Klaptke, T.M.

Chemistry Polyhedron

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

584

Green synthesis, characterization and antimicrobial 

activities of Copper nanoparticles from the rhizomes extract 

of Picrorhiza kurroa.

Prakash, V. Kumari,, A. Kaur, H. Kumar , M., 

Gupta, S. Bala, R.

Chemistry Pharmaceutical 

nanotechnology 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

585

Regional Planning: A hope to overcome Migration 

Challenges in India

Gursharan Kaur, Ritu Raj Kaur, Sakshi Sahni, 

Ravi Inder Singh

Guru Ramdas 

School of Planning

Turkish Online Journal 

of Qualitative Inquiry 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

586
Environmental Governance and Key Challenges at Local 

Level in Indian Context

Gursharan Kaur, Ritu Raj Kaur, Sakshi Sahni, 

Ravi Inder Singh

Guru Ramdas 

School of Planning

Nagarlok
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

587
Post-Independence Industrial Policies of the State of Punjab Gursharan Kaur, Ritu Raj Kaur Guru Ramdas 

School of Planning

Shodh Sanchar Bulletin
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

588
Issues and Prospects of Rural Planning in India Gursharan Kaur and Ritu Raj Kaur Guru Ramdas 

School of Planning

Shodh Sarita
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

589

An Analysis of Contributions in Annals of Library and 

Information Studies for a decade: 2010-2019

Dr. Satwinderpal Kaur Gill, Shaveta Arora Library & Information 

Science

Library Philosophy and 

Practice (e-journal) 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

590

Novel �-glucanases along with xylanase identified in 

Thermomyces lanuginosus secretome for enhanced 

saccharification of different lignocellulosics

Kamalpreet Kaur Brar, Yashika Raheja, 

Marcos di Falco & Adrian Tsang & Bhupinder 

Singh Chadha

Microbiology Biomass Conversion 

and Biorefinery 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

591

Economizing the lignocellulosic hydrolysis process using 

heterologously expressed auxiliary enzymes feruloyl 

esterase D (CE1) and �-xylosidase (GH43) derived from 

thermophilic fungi Scytalidium thermophilum

Dhruv Agrawal a, Adrian Tsang b, Bhupinder 

Singh Chadha

Microbiology Bioresource Technology

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

592

Developing and evaluating lignocellulolytic hyper producing 

deregulated strains of Mycothermus thermophilus for 

hydrolysis of lignocellulosics

Neha Basotra & Baljit Kaur & Yashika Raheja 

& Dhruv Agrawal & Gaurav Sharma & 

Bhupinder Singh Chadha1

Microbiology Biomass conversion 

and Biorefinery 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

593

Liquid ammonia pretreatment optimization for improved 

release of fermentable sugars from sugarcane bagasse

MeenuHans ShrutiGarg,Vaness O.A.Pellegrini 

Jefferson, G.FilgueirasbEduardo R.de 

Azevedo Francisco E.C.Guimaraes Anuj 

Kumar Chandel, Igor Polikarpov, Bhupinder 

Singh Chadha

Microbiology . J. Cleaner production

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

594
Anticancer and antimicrobial potential of enterocin 12a from 

Enterococcus faecium

Sharma, P., Kaur, S., Chadha, B.S., Kaur, M., 

Kaur, S.

Microbiology BMC Microbiology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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595

1. Impact of Zn2+-Zr4+ substitution on M-type Barium 

Strontium Hexaferrite�s structural, surface morphology, 

dielectric and magnetic properties

Sachin Kumar Godara, Varinder Kaur, Kirti 

Chuchra, S.B. Narang, Gurpreet Singh, 

Mandeep singh, Aanchal Chawla, Swati 

Verma, Gopala Ram Bhadu, Jayesh C. 

Chaudhari, P.D. Babu, Ashwani Kumar Sood

Physics Results in Physics

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

596

1. Compositional-driven multiferroic and magnetoelectric 

properties of NdFeO3- PbTiO3 solid solutions

Sunil Kumar, Kanika Aggarwal, Jaswinder Pal, 
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Shabad
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

740
Adhunik Kahani :Buniyaadi Reetiaan Dr.Megha Salwan School of Punjabi 

Studies

Shabad
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

741
Utilisation of Government Borrowings in Major Indian States Amanpreet Kaur Punjab School of 

Economics

Economic and Political 

Weekly
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

742

Activity of Different Shoulder Muscles during Dynamic Bear 

Crawl Exercise.

Pachava SR, Yadav D MYAS-GNDU 

Department of 

Sports Sciences and 

Medicine

Asian Pacific Journal of 

Health Sciences
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals
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Factors Influencing Tourists� Perception Towards Tibetan 

Cultural Product

Harpreet Singh Hotel Management 

& Tourism

Webology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

744
How Mayonnaise Turned As A Culinary Mother Sauce Harpreet Singh Hotel Management 

& Tourism

Webology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

745

Escalating impacts of Tibetian gastronomy in Himachal 

Pradesh

Vikas Kumar Hotel Management 

& Tourism

The International 

journal of analytical and 

experimental model 

analysis

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

746

Futurology of Service Industry- Global Perspective (Pre and 

Post COVID-19)

Arvind Kumar, Mohit Dahiya, Parambir Singh, 

Amanjeet Bhalla

Hotel Management 

& Tourism

Journal of 

Interdisciplinary Cycle 

Research

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

747
Influence of bed size and irrigation methods on Potato 

(Solanum tuberosum)

Rajanbir Singh, Amarinder Singh, Gurbax 

Singh and Gurlovleen Kaur

Agriculture Journal of Agricultural 

Research
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

748

SIMULATING THE IMPACT OF WITHIN SEASON 

VARIABILITY IN TEMPERATURE ON GRAIN YIELD OF 

WHEAT

Amarinder Singh Riar, Sarabjit Singh, 

Prabhjyot Kaur and Gurbax Singh

Agriculture Journal of Experimental 

Biology and Agricultural 

Sciences
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

749
Shakil-u- rahman ki guru nanak shanasi Dr Raihan Hasan Urdu & Persian Urdu Duniya

2021-22 Not Available
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750
79. Talib Juhari Shakhsiyat Aur Sheri Ikhtesas Dr. Raihan Hasan Urdu & Persian Zaban-o- Adab Bihar 

Urdu Academi Patna
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

751
Talib Jauhari Shakhsiyat aur Sheri Aikhtesis Dr. Raihan Hasan Urdu & Persian Zaban o Adab Bihar 

Urdu Academi Patna
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

752
80. Allama Iqbal Ka Ek Gumnam Parastar: Mohammad 

Husain Arshi

Dr. Raihan Hasan Urdu & Persian Monthly Ajkal (Urdu)
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

753

Does Presence of Foreign Directors Make A Difference? A 

Case of Indian IPOs

Handa, R. University Business 

School

Business Perspectives 

and Research 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

754

A fuzzy-based framework for evaluation of website design 

quality index

Satinder Kaur, Sunil Kumar Gupta(Mentor) Computer 

Engineering & 

Technology

International Journal on 

Digital Libraries 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

755
Being Selfish: Preventing Climate Change Priyadarshini Singh Rajawat and Dr. Balbinder 

Singh

Psychology Lavent
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

756
Different seeds in food industry: Health benefits and 

industrial applications

Savita Bhardwaj1, Bharat Kapoor2, 

Yendrembam K. Devi3 and Dhriti Kapoor1

Hotel Management 

& Tourism

Plant Archives Journal
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

757
Dietary polyunsaturated fatty acids (PUFAs): Uses and 

Potential Health Benefits

Kapoor, B., Kapoor, D., Gautam, S. et al. Hotel Management 

& Tourism

Springer US-Current 

nutrition reports
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

758

The COVID-19 Pandemic: Impact and Combating 

strategies in Hospitality & Tourism Industry

Kapoor, B., Chand,M. Hotel Management 

& Tourism

International Journal of 

Hospitality & Tourism 

Systems

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

759

Recent challenges and progress of potential vaccines for 

Coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19)

Arvind Kumar Yadav, Rohit Shukla, 

Changotra H, Singh TR

Moleculary Biology 

& Biochemistry

International Journal for 

Computational Biology 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

760

The AGE-RAGE axis and RAGE genetics in Chronic 

Obstructive Pulmonary Disease

Sharma A, Kaur S, Sarkar M, Sarin BC and 

Changotra H

Moleculary Biology 

& Biochemistry

Clinical Reviews in 

Allergy and Immunology 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

761
Khaps in Haryana, Gender and Honour: A Field Study Nirmala Devi, Aditya Parihar Sociology Social Change

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

762
Bride Buying in North India: An analytic study of Factors, 

Method and Process

Nirmala Devi, Aditya Parihar Sociology Man and Development
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

763

Mitotic HOOK3 phosphorylation by ERK1c drives 

microtubule-dependent Golgi destabilization and 

fragmentation.

Wortzel I, Maik-Rachline G, Yadav SS, 

Hanoch T, Seger R.

Moleculary Biology 

& Biochemistry

iScience

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

764

PARP-1 induces EMT in non-small cell lung carcinoma 

cells via modulating the transcription factors Smad4, p65 

and ZEB1.

Kumar M , Jaiswal RK, Prasad R, Yadav SS, 

Kumar A, Yadava PK, Singh RP.

Moleculary Biology 

& Biochemistry

Life sciences

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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Path:Sidhantak Paripek Kanwaldeep Kaur School of Punjabi 

Studies

Sanvad
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

766
guru nanak bani vich sach da parvachan Kanwaldeep kaur School of Punjabi 

Studies

abru
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

767
guru nanak bani vich aurat da parvachan Kanwaldeep kaur School of Punjabi 

Studies

samdarshi
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

768

Improved nanomechanical and in-vitro biocompatibility of 

graphene oxide-carbon nanotube hydroxyapatite hybrid 

composites by synergistic effect,

Jeevan Jyoti, Abhimanyu Kiran, Manjit 

Sandhu, Amit Kumar, Bhanu Pratap Singh, 

Navin Kumar,

Electronics 

Technology

Journal of the 

Mechanical Behavior of 

Biomedical Materials,
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

769

Investigation of metal concentrations in roadside soils and 

plants in urban areas of Amritsar, Punjab, India under 

different traffic densities

Kaur M, Bhatti SS, Katnoria JK, Nagpal AK Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental 

Monitoring and 

Assessment

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

770

Physico-chemical Characterization of Agricultural Soil 

Samples and Their Modulatory Effects on Cytogenetic and 

Biochemical Parameters of Allium cepa

Kaur M, Bhatti SS, Soodan RK, Katnoria JK, 

Bhardwaj R, Nagpal AK, Xu M

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Soil Science 

and Plant Nutrition
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

771

Potential Ecological Impacts of Heavy Metals in Sediments 

of Industrially Contaminated Perennial Drain of India,

Dhaliwal SS, Setia RK, Bhatti SS, Singh J , Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Bulletin of 

Environmental 

Contamination and 

Toxicology,

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

772

Assessment of metal(loid) contamination and genotoxic 

potential of agricultural soils

Kumar V*, Bhatti SS*, Nagpal AK Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Archives of 

Environmental 

Contamination and 

Toxicology

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

773

Enthralling the impact of engineered nanoparticles on soil 

microbiome: A concentric approach towards environmental 

risks and cogitation.�,

Khanna, K., Kohli, S. K., Handa, N., Kaur, H., 

Ohri, P., Bhardwaj, R., Yousaf, B., Rinklebe, 

J. and Ahmad, P.,

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Ecotoxicology and 

Environmental Safety, 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

774

�Case Study- Analysis of financial position of brokerage 

companies registered with NSE Ltd,

Manpriya Singh, University Business 

School

The Journal of Oriental 

Research Madras,, 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

775
�Impact of NPA on Profitability of Indian Commercial 

Banks.� ,

manpriya singh, University Business 

School

Oeconomia 

Copernicana,,
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

776
�Issues And Challenges Of Farmers In Sustainable 

Agricultural Marketing: A Study Of Punjab�.,,

Dr.Hansdeep Kaur, Dr. Vikram Sandhu,, University Business 

School

Jijnasa,,
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

777

Exploring the Relationship Between Celebrity Worship and 

Brand Equity: The Mediating Role of Self-brand Connection

Y Parmar, BJS Mann University Business 

School

Journal of Creative 

Communications 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

778

The moderating effect of attachment styles on the 

relationship between celebrity credibility and brand 

attachment

Namrata and Yadvinder Parmar University Business 

School

Global Business Review

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

779

An unknotting invariant for welded knots K. Kaur, A.Gill, M. Prabhakar, and A.Vesnin Mathematics Proceedings-

Mathematical Sciences 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

780

An improved regression type estimator of population mean 

with two auxiliary variables and its variant using robust 

regression method

Lovleen Kumar Grover and Amanpreet Kaur Mathematics Journal of 

Computational and 

Applied Mathematics

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

781

Synthesis and characterization of nano starch-based 

compositefilms from kidney bean (Phaseolus vulgaris)

Ishita Sharma, Archana Sinhmar, Rahul 

Thory, Kawaljit Singh Sandhu, Maninder Kaur, 

Vikash Nain, Ashok Kumar Pathera, Prafull 

Chavan

Food Science & 

Technology

Journal of Food 

Science and 

Technology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

782

Effect of selected physical and chemical modifications on 

physicochemical, pasting, and morphological properties of 

underutilized starch from rice bean (Vigna umbellata)

Yashika Thakur, Rahul Thory, Kawaljit Singh 

Sandhu, Maninder Kaur, Archana Sinhmar, 

Ashok Kumar Pathera

Food Science & 

Technology

Journal of Food 

Science and 

Technology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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783

Synthesis, characterization, and utilization of potato starch 

nanoparticles as a filler in nanocomposite films

Harleen Gujral, Archana Sinhmar, Manju 

Nehra, Vikash Nain, Rahul Thory, Ashok 

Kumar Pathera, Prafull Chavan,

Food Science & 

Technology

International Journal of 

Biological 

Macromolecules

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

784

Impact on various properties of native starch after synthesis 

of starch nanoparticles: A review

Prafull Chavan, Archana Sinhmar, Manju 

Nehra, Rahul Thory, Ashok Kumar Pathera, 

AA Sundaraj, Vikash Nain

Food Science & 

Technology

Food Chemistry

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

785

Novel series of triazole containing coumarin and isatin 

based hybrid molecules as acetylcholinesterase inhibitors

Kavita Bhagat 1 , Jatinder Vir Singh 1 , Aakriti 

Sharma, Arshmeet Kaur, Nitish Kumar, 

Harmandeep Kaur Gulati, Atamjit Singh, 

Harbinder Singh *, PreetMohinderSingh Bedi

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Journal of Molecular 

Structure

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

786

Phytoconstituents from ten natural herbs as potent 

inhibitors of main protease enzyme of SARS-COV-2: In 

silico study

Nitish Kumar a , b , Atamjit Singh a , 

Harmandeep Kaur Gulati a , Kavita Bhagat a , 

Komalpreet Kaur a , Jaspreet Kaur a , Shilpa 

Dudhal a , Amit Duggal c , Puja Gulati d , 

Harbinder Singh a , * , Jatinder Vir Singh a , * 

, Preet Mohinder Singh Bedi

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Phytomedicine Plus

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

787
urban System and Entropy Analysis for Settlements of 

Punjab

Pankhuri Bhatia and Dr. Ashwani Luthra Guru Ramdas 

School of Planning

Nagarlok
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

788
Rank Size Variations in urban System of Punjab Pankhuri Bhatia and Dr. Ashwani Luthra Guru Ramdas 

School of Planning

Urban India
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

789

Assessing Technical Efficiency of the Indian Higher 

Education: An Application of Data Envelopment Analysis 

Approach

Kaur, Harpreet University School of 

Financial Studies

Higher Education for 

the Future 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

790

Transcriptome dynamics underlying elicitor-induced 

defense responses against Septoria leaf spot disease of 

tomato (Solanum lycopersicum L.)

Sumithra Devi Mani, Saurabh Pandey, 

Muthukumar Govindan, Mehanathan 

Muthamilarasan & Radhakrishnan 

Nagarathnam

Agriculture Physiology and 

Molecular Biology of 

Plants
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

791

Crucial Cell Signaling Compounds Crosstalk and 

Integrative Multi-Omics Techniques for Salinity Stress 

Tolerance in Plants

Rajesh K Singhal, Debanjana Saha, Milan 

Skalicky, Udit N Mishra, Jyoti Chauhan, Laxmi 

P Behera, Devidutta Lenka, Subhash Chand, 

Vivek Kumar, Prajjal Dey, Saurabh Pandey, 

Pavla Vachova, Aayushi Gupta, Marian 

Brestic, Ayman El Sabagh

Agriculture Frontiers in Plant 

science

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

792

Seed priming with Mg(NO3)2 and ZnSO4 salts triggers 

physio-biochemical and antioxidant defense to induce 

water stress adaptation in wheat (Triticum aestivum L.)

Singhal Rajesh, Pandey Saurabh, Bose 

Bandana

Agriculture Plant stress

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

793

Roles of nitric oxide in conferring multiple abiotic stress 

tolerance in plants and crosstalk with other plant growth 

regulators

Rajesh Kumar Singhal, Hanuman Singh 

Jatav, Tariq Aftab, Saurabh Pandey, Udit 

Nandan Mishra, Jyoti Chauhan, Subhash 

Chand, Debanjana Saha, Basant Kumar 

Dadarwal, Kailash Chandra, Mudasser Ahmed 

Khan, Vishnu D Rajput, Tatiana Minkina, 

Eetela Sathya Narayana, Manoj Kumar 

Sharma, Shahid Ahmed

Agriculture Journal of Plant Growth 

Regulation volume

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

794

Implications of International Migration of Students from 

Rural Punjab for Higher Education Institutions:A Case 

Study of district Tarn Taran (Punjab)

Manpreet Kaur, Anjali Mehra Punjab School of 

Economics

Sambodhi

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

795

A robust multi-factor remote user authentication scheme for 

cloud-IoT services

Geeta Sharma, Sheetal Kalra Department of 

Engineering & 

Technology

International Journal of 

Information and 

Computer Security

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

796

IoT-Fog-Cloud Centric Earthquake Monitoring and 

Prediction

Kanika Saini, Shetal Kalra, Sandeep Sood Department of 

Engineering & 

Technology

ACM Transactions on 

Embedded Computing 

Systems

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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797

An Approach for Secure Product Traceability in Food 

Supply Chain Based on Blockchain

Rajvir Kaur, Sheetal Kalra, Varinder Kaur Department of 

Engineering & 

Technology

Turkish Journal of 

Computer and 

Mathematics Education 

(TURCOMAT)

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

798

An Approach for Secure Product Traceability in Food 

Supply chain Based on Blockchain

Rajveer Kaur,sheetal kalra,Varinder Kaur Attri Department of 

Engineering & 

Technology

Turkish Journal Of 

Computer and 

Mathematics Education
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

799

Analysing the dynamics of tax attitude: a study of potential 

taxpayers

Arun Sharma; P. Sharma; J. Singh University Business 

School

The International 

Journal of Indian 

Culture & Business 

Mnagement

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

800

Consumer attitude towards green products: revisiting the 

profile of green consumers using segmentation approach

Dr.Harpreet Singh Chahal, Dr. Pooja Mehta Department of 

Business 

Management & 

Commerce, GSP

Management of 

Environmental Quality: 

An International Journal
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

801

Cause Related Marketing (CRM) Campaigns - A 

Demographic Evaluation of Brand Recall & Brand 

Recognition amongst Young Consumers: Benefits for Profit 

and Non-Profit Organizations

Simranjit Bedi & Amardeep Kaur Ahluwalia Department of 

Business 

Management & 

Commerce, GSP

Pacific Business 

Review International
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

802

Cause Related Marketing (CRM) - A Subset of CSR Simranjit Bedi & Amardeep Kaur Ahluwalia Department of 

Business 

Management & 

Commerce, GSP

Third Concept: An 

International Journal of 

Ideas
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

803

Enzymatic suppression activity of Alpinia galanga extract 

against polyphagous lepidopteran pest Spodoptera litura 

(Fabricius)

Rahul Datta, Amandeep Kaur, Isha Saraf, 

Inder Pal Singh, Sanehdeep Kaur

Zoology Archives of 

Phytopathology and 

Plant Protection

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

804

India�s Maritime Strategy: Andaman & Nicobar Islands as 

a Theatre for Leverages in the Indo-Pacific Region

Sharanpreet Kaur, Rajesh Kumar School of Social 

Sciences

World Focus

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

805
Indo-Pak Relations: The Strategic Considerations in 

Afghanistan after the withdrawal of US

Sharanpreet Kaur, Rajesh Kumar School of Social 

Sciences

World Focud
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

806

Indo-US Nuclear and Defence Cooperation (2000-2020) Sharanpreet Kaur School of Social 

Sciences

Vision: An International 

Journal of Humanities 

and Management
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

807
Rational Assembly of paradodecatungstate anions from 

clusters to morphology-controlled nanomaterials

Amanpreet Kaur Jassal, Rahul Kumar 

Mudsainiyan, Ravi Shankar

Chemistry Materials Chemistry 

Frontiers
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

808

Self-assembled H-bonded supramolecular interactions in 

monomeric complex [Mg(H2O)6].L2.2bipy.H2O; [LH = 2-

amino-5-nitrobenzoic acid, bipy = 4,4'- bipyridine]: Joint 

theoretical calculations and Hirshfeld surface analysis

Rahul K. Mudsainiyan, Amanpreet Kaur 

Jassal, Nasarul Islam

Chemistry J. Molecular Structure

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

809

Examining Attitude of Indian Consumers toward Retail 

Loyalty Programs: A Cluster Analysis Approach

Renu Bhardwaj, Pavleen Soni University Business 

School

Int. J. of Economics 

and Business Research 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

810

Can claims on food packages build purchase intention? 

Assessing serial mediation impact of nutrition information 

and trust

Pavleen Soni, Kiranjot Kaur University Business 

School

World Review of 

Entrepreneurship, 

Management and 

Sustainable 

Development

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

811

Comparing online retail loyalty segments of Indian Gen Z 

buyers

Pavleen Soni, Jyoti Vohra University Business 

School

International Journal of 

Productivity and 

Performance 

Management

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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812

DOE based synthesis of Gellan gum-acrylic acid-based 

biodegradable hydrogels: Screening of significant process 

variable and in situ field studies

Choudhary S, Sharma K, Bhatti MS, Sharma 

V, Kumar V

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

RSC Advances

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

813

The role of particulate matter in reduced visibility and 

anionic composition of winter fog: A case study for Amritsar 

city

Yadav R, Sugha A, Bhatti MS, Kansal, SK, 

Sharma SK, Mandal TK

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

RSC Advances

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

814

OsSalT gene cloned from rice provides evidence of its role 

in salinity and drought stress tolerance in transgenic plants

Kaur N, Prashanth KVH, Bhatti MS, Pati PK Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Plant Science

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

815

Chemical Composition and Source Apportionment of 

Winter Fog in Amritsar: An Urban City of North-Western 

India

Asif M, Yadav R, Sugha A, Bhatti MS Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Atmosphere

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

816

Degradation of methylene blue dye by UV/H2O2 advanced 

oxidation process: Reaction kinetics, residual H2O2 and 

specific energy consumption evaluation

Sugha A, Bhatti MS Botanical & 
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paclitaxel and erucin: A synergistic combination for 

ameliorating drug resistance in breast cancer: In vitro and 

in vivo study.

Kaur H., Kaur K., Singh A., Bedi N., Singh B., 

Alturki M. S., Aldawsari, M. F., Almalki, A. H., 

Haque S., Lee H. J., Yadav, D. K. and Arora S.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Frontiers in 

Pharmacology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1022

Anxiolytic potential of chloroform extract of Ziziphus 

mauritiana Lam. leaves against anxiety in mice.

Kumar R., Kaur G., Singh A., Singh J., Singh 

B. and Kaur S.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Indian Journal of 

Pharmaceutical 

Education and 

Research

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1023

hepatoprotective effect of Physalis divaricata in 

paracetamol induced hepatotoxicity: in vitro, in silico and in 

vivo analysis

Singh H, Singh T, Singh AP, kaur S, Arora S, 

Singh B.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Journal of 

Ethnopharmacology 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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Neighborhood Planning and Walkability: Impact of 

Population Density, Accessibility, and Connectivity on the 

Walkability of Neighborhoods - A Case Study of Amritsar, 

India

Meenakshi Singhal Architecture Journal of Architectural 

and Planning Research
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1025

Reinventing a brand�s identity: effect of name and logo 

announcements on the stock price of Indian banks

Pushpanjali Kaul,Sangeeta Arora University School of 

Financial Studies

Journal of Brand 

Management 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1026

Understanding customers� usage behavior towards online 

banking services: an integrated risk�benefit framework

Simarpreet Kaur, Sangeeta Arora University School of 

Financial Studies

Journal of Financial 

Services Marketing 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1027

A note on Girstmair irreducibility criterion Jitender Singh and Sanjeev Kumar Mathematics Bulletin of the 

Australian 

Mathematical Society 

(Cambridge)

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1028
On a factorization result of Stefanescu Sanjeev Kumar and Jitender Singh Mathematics Communications in 

Algebra
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1029

MHD Casson fluid flow with Navier�s and second order 

slip due to a perforated stretching or shrinking sheet

Jitender Singh, A. B. Vishalakshi, U. S. 

Mahabaleshwar, G. Bognar

Mathematics PloS ONE

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1030
Residential Development and Infrastructural Satisfaction in 

Peri-Urban Area of Amritsar

Sharma, Sunanda and Ashwani Luthra Guru Ramdas 

School of Planning

Nagarlok
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1031
Environmental Impact Assessment of Urban Sprawl of 

Shimla, Himachal Pradesh, India

Kumar Ashish, Parvesh Kumar, Karanjot Kaur 

Brar, Ashwani Luthra

Guru Ramdas 

School of Planning

ANNALs
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1032

Density functional theory investigations on the interaction of 

uracil with borospherene

Jupinder Kaur, Ravinder Kumar, Rajan Vohra, 

Ravinder Singh Sawhney

Electronics 

Technology

BULLETIN OF 

MATERIALS SCIENCE 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1033

A thymine-based molecular structure to design logic gates 

and memory devices

Rajan Vohra, Ravinder Singh Sawhney Electronics 

Technology

JOURNAL OF 

COMPUTATIONAL 

ELECTRONICS

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1034

Waste Biomaterial-SnO Nanoparticles Composite Based 

Green Triboelectric Nanogenerator for Self-Powered 

Human Motion Monitoring

Jaspreet Kaur, Harminder Singh,* Ravinder 

Singh Sawhney, Tan Sui, and Uros? Trdan

Electronics 

Technology

ACS Applied Electronic 

Material 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1035

Eco-benign nanostructured triboelectric films of onion tunic-

SnOx based TENG for sustainable and green energy 

generation

Jaspreet Kaur , Harminder Singh , Ravinder 

Singh Sawhney , Tan Sui , M.A.R. Loja

Electronics 

Technology

Materials Chemistry 

and Physics 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1036

Is #SDG13 Trending Online? Insights from Climate Change 

Discussions on Twitter

Prabhsimran Singh, Surleen Kaur, Abdullah 

M. Baabdullah, Yogesh K. Dwivedi, Sandeep 

Sharma, Ravinder Singh Sawhney

Electronics 

Technology

Information Systems 

Frontier
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1037

Tetrahydro-�-carboline-naphthalimide hybrids: Synthesis 

and anti-proliferative evaluation on estrogen-dependent 

and triple-negative breast cancer cells

Shalini, Shubham Lata, Sourav Taru Saha, 

Mandeep Kaur, Paul Awolade, Oluwakemi 

Ebenezer, Parvesh Singh,Vipan Kumar

Chemistry Journal of Molecular 

Structure
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1038

2. A Mini Review on Isatin, an Anticancer Scaffold with 

Potential Activities against Neglected Tropical Diseases 

(NTDs).

Shefali Chowdhary, Shalini, Amandeep Arora, 

Vipan Kumar

Chemistry Pharmaceuticals

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1039

1H-1,2,3-triazole embedded Isatin-Benzaldehyde-

bis(heteronuclearhydrazones): design, synthesis, 

antimycobacterial, and cytotoxic evaluation

Bharvi Sharma,Sumit Kumar, Preeti,Matt D. 

Johansen,Laurent Kremer,Vipan Kumar

Chemistry Chemical Biology and 

Drug Design 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1040

4. Triazole-tethered naphthalimide-ferrocenyl-chalcone 

based voltammetric and potentiometric sensors for 

selective electrochemical quantification of copper (II) ions.

Sarbjeet Kaur, Shalini, Bilal Ahmad Sheikh, 

Vipan Kumar, Inderpreet Kaur

Chemistry Journal of 

Electroanalytical 

Chemistry
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1041

Designing quinoline-isoniazid hybrids as potent anti-

tubercular agents inhibiting mycolic acid biosynthesis

Matth�o Alcaraz, Bharvi Sharma, Fran�oise 

Roquet-Ban�res, Cyril Conde, Thierry 

Cochard, Franck Biet, Vipan Kumar, Laurent 

Kremer

Chemistry European Journal of 

Medicinal Chemistry
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals
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1042

Design Considerations to Improve the Health & Well-Being 

of School Children�

Parul Galhotra, KS Chahal Architecture Turkish Online Journal 

of Qualitative Inquiry 

(TOJQI)

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1043

Retrieving the Sustainabilty Concern of Periphery Areas in 

the Era of Urbanisation� A Case of Amritsar City

45. Amy, Karamjit Singh Chahal Architecture Turkish Online Journal 

of Qualitative Inquiry 

(TOJQI)

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1044
Climate responsiveness of buildings in British Era Punjab 

(Amritsar and Lahore)

Pinto Emerson, Karamjit Singh Chahal Architecture Neuroquantology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1045

Effect of intramuscular electrical stimulation of articularis 

genu muscle with mirror therapy on anterior knee pain in 

patient with knee osteoarthritis.

Sarika chaudhary,Manoj kumar sharma MYAS-GNDU 

Department of 

Sports Sciences and 

Medicine

Indian journal of pain

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1046

Evaluation of EMG Activity of Superficial Respiratory 

Muscles and Vital Capacity Parameters During Different 

Pelvic Tilts in Standing, Sitting and Lying Postures

sarika chaudhary,Harish C,Sharnpreet 

Kaur,shweta shenoy

MYAS-GNDU 

Department of 

Sports Sciences and 

Medicine

Indian journal of 

physiotherapy and 

research
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1047

Flight for Greener Pastures:A Look into International 

Migration of Indian students

Anjali Mehra, Tanveen Kaur School of Social 

Sciences

International Journal of 

Economic Policy and 

emerging economies
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1048

Coaching as Business: Exploring its Growth in India Jinny Shrma, Anjali Mehra, Ajaz Ahmad 

Ganaie

School of Social 

Sciences

International Journal of 

Sustainable Society 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1049

Assessing the Potential for Adaptive Reuse of the Town 

Hall, Shimla using the Adaptive Reuse Assessment Model

Pankaj Chhabra, Kanika bansal Architecture ECS Transactions

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1050
Listing the Shared Built Heritage of Shimla - A Colonial Hill 

Town in India

Pankaj Chhabra, Kanika bansal Architecture ECS Transactions
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1051
A Structural Framework for Smart Cities Evaluation Pankaj Chhabra, Ashish Batra Architecture ECS Transactions

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1052
Applicability of the Star Model on Indian Neighborhood 

Case of Malviya Nagar, South Delhi

Pankaj Chhabra, Simranpreet Kaur Architecture ECS Transactions
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1053
Values-Based Decision-Making for Conserving Built 

Heritage

Pankaj Chhabra, Kanika bansal Architecture DASA 2022
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1054
Appraising Inclusivity of Public Place: A case of Residential 

Neighbourhoods of Jalandhar City

Pankaj chhabra, Amrita Shukla Architecture Civil Engineering and 

Architecture
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1055

Elements of Medieval Town in Indian and Pakistan City 

Borders: Case of Amritsar and Lahore

Sakshi Sahni Guru Ramdas 

School of Planning

History and Sociology 

of South Asia 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1056
Beautiful Facades versus Reality in and around Golden 

temple, Amritsar, Punjab

Sakshi Sahni, Paridhi Katyal, Rawal Singh 

Aulakh

Guru Ramdas 

School of Planning

Nagarlok
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1057

Exploring Factors Affecting Developers Abandonment of 

Open Source Software Projects

Rajdeep Kaur, Kuljit Kaur Chahal Computer Science Journal of Software: 

Evolution and Process 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1058

Novel Hyaluronic Acid ethosomes based gel formulation for 

topical use with reduced toxicity, better skin permeation, 

deposition, and improved pharmacodynamics.

Sharma T, Thakur S, Kaur M, Singh A, Jain 

SK.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Journal of Liposome 

Research.
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1059

Influence of sodium bicarbonate in conversion of 

intermolecular to intramolecular hydrogen bonding to 

induce stiffness in MC-based nanovesicular formulation of 

paclitaxel.

Singh A, Thakur S, Kaur S, Jain SK. Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Journal of Sol-Gel 

Science and 

Technology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1060

3D-QSAR and scaffold hopping based designing of benzo 

[d] ox-azol-2 (3H)-one and 2-oxazolo [4, 5-b] pyridin-2 (3H)-

one derivatives as selective aldehyde dehydrogenase 1A1 

inhibitors: Synthesis and biological evaluation.

Verma H, Narendra G, Raju B, Kumar M, Jain 

SK, Tung GK, Singh PK, Silakari O.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Archiv der Pharmazie.

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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1061

Spray-Dried Microspheres of Carboplatin: Technology to 

Develop Longer-Acting Injectable with Improved Physio-

Chemical Stability, Toxicity, and Therapeutics.

Thakur S, Kour R, Kaur S, Jain SK. Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

AAPS PharmSciTech.

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1062

Solid Lipid Nanoparticles as Carrier to Increase Local 

Bioavailability of Acitretin After Topical Administration in 

Psoriasis Treatment.

Mahajan M, Kaur M, Thakur S, Singh A, 

Shahtaghi NR, Shivgotra R, Bhardwaj N, Saini 

S, Jain SK.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Journal of 

Pharmaceutical 

Innovation.

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1063
Bergenia ciliata as a future candidate for liver diseases: a 

concise review.

Latief U, Tung GK, Singh H, Per TS, Jain SK. Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

The Journal of Basic 

and Applied Zoology.
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1064

Myopia, its prevalence, current therapeutic strategy and 

recent developments: A Review.

Singh H, Singh H, Latief U, Tung GK, 

Shahtaghi NR, Sahajpal NS, Kaur I, Jain SK

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Indian Journal of 

Ophthalmology. 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1065

Novel methylcellulose based thermosenstive in situ nano 

liposomes of docetaxel for improved pharmacokinetics and 

pharmacodynamics with reduced toxicity.

Singh A, Thakur S, Virdi AS, Singh N, Kour R, 

Kaur S, Jain SK

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Materials Today 

Communications
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1066

Machine Learning Enabled Structure-Based Drug 

Repurposing Approach to Identify Potential CYP1B1 

Inhibitors

Raju B, Narendra G, Verma H, Kumar M, 

Sapra B, Kaur G, jain SK, Silakari O

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

ACS Omega

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1067
Reference Range of Plasma Fatty Acids in North Indian 

Pregnant Population.

Thakur S, Kaur AP, Singh K, Kaur R, Kaur M, 

Jain SK.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Indian Journal of 

Clinical Biochemistry
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1068
Micro RNAs as emerging therapeutic targets in liver 

diseases.

Latief U, Tung GK, Per TS, Kaur M, Thakur S, 

Singh H, Jain SK.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Current protein & 

peptide science.
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1069

Preparation and Characterisation of Liposomes of Bergenia 

Ciliata Extract and Evaluation of their Hepatoprotective 

Activity.

Latief U, Kaur M, Dar SH, Thakur S, Per TS, 

Tung GK, Jain SK.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Journal of 

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1070

Nascent Nanoformulations as an Insight Into the Limitations 

of the Conventional Systemic Antifungal Therapies.

Kaur M, Shivgotra R, Bhardwaj N, Saini S, 

Thakur S, Jain SK.

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Current Drug Targets

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1071
Series of Crisis over the Recent Past in MENA: Challenges 

for India

Kumar Rajesh, Kaur Gurjeet School of Social 

Sciences

World Focus
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1072
India-China-Pakistan: Tripartite Geopolitical Trends & 

Implications in 21st Century

Kumar Rajesh, Sidhu Navcharan Singh School of Social 

Sciences

World Focus
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1073

Indo-US Defence Cooperation: The Changing Dynamics of 

Co-development under Biden and Modi Administration

Kumar Rajesh, Kaur Sharanpreet School of Social 

Sciences

World Focus

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1074
KP, MKP, and CKP dust ion acoustic solitons in a 

multispecies non-Maxwellian plasma

M Kaur, NS Saini Physics Physics of Plasmas
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1075
Dust Acoustic Dressed Solitons in Jovian Magnetosphere G Slathia, K Singh, NS Saini Physics IEEE Transactions on 

Plasma Science
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1076

Study of low-energy photon interactions below 1 keV for 

some biological molecules of human body

Mustafa Mohammad Rafiei , Sara Parsaei , 

Parminder Kaur, K. J. Singh, Mehmet 

B�y�kyildiz and, Murat Kurudirek

Physics The European Physical 

Journal Plus 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1077

Effect of calcination temperature on structural, optical and 

antibacterial properties of ball mill synthesized Co3O4 

nanomaterials

Jasvir Singh , Gurdev Preet Singh , Ravish 

Kumar Jain , Brhamjot Singh , K. J. Singh , 

and Ravi Chand Singh

Physics Journal of Materials 

Science: Materials in 

Electronics

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1078

A Monte Carlo investigation of some important radiation 

parameters and tissue equivalency for photons below 1 

keV in human tissues

Mustafa Mohammad Rafiei , Sara Parsaei , 

Parminder Kaur , K J Singh , Mehmet 

B�y�kyildiz and Murat Kurudirek

Physics Biomedical Physics & 

Engineering Express 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1079

Benchmarking sustainability concerns for a University 

Campus-Case of Guru Nanak Dev University, Amritsar

Ritu Raj Kaur, Ashwani Luthra, Vanshul Guru Ramdas 

School of Planning

Nagarlok

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1080

Clinical and Molecular Aspects of Congenital Aniridia � A 

review of current concepts

Shailja Tibrewal, Ria Ratna, Abha Gour, 

Sumita Agarkar, Suneeta Dubey, Suma 

Ganesh, Ramesh Kekunnaya, Virender 

Sangwan, Yutao Liu, VanitaVanita

Human Genetics Indian Journal of 

Ophthalmology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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1081
A rare case of congenital aniridia with an unusual run-on 

mutation in PAX6 gene.

Ratna R, Tibrewal S, Gour A, Gupta R, 

Mathur U, Vanita V

Human Genetics Indian Journal of 

Ophthalmology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1082

A missense mutation in TTC8/BBS8 affecting mRNA 

splicing in patients with non-syndromic retinitis pigmentosa

Goyal S, Vanita V Human Genetics Mol Genet Genomics

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1083

Impact of VEGFA promoter polymorphisms on esophageal 

cancer risk in North West Indians: a case control study

Kamlesh Guleria, Simranjot Kaur, Deepanshi 

Mahajan, Vasudha Sambyal, Meena Sudan, 

Manjit Singh Uppal

Human Genetics Genes & Genomics

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1084

Copy number variations in male breast cancer Kour A, Sharma S,Singh N R, Uppal MS, 

Manjari M, Sudan M Sambyal V, Guleria K,

Human Genetics Journal of Cancer 

Research and 

Therapeutics

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1085

Association of VEGF -2549 I/D and VEGF +936 C/T 

Polymorphisms with Chronic Kidney Disease in North-West 

Indian Patients

Tung GK, Sambyal V, Guleria K Human Genetics Indian Journal of 

Nephrology 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1086

Triton-B/CS2 mediated novel synthesis of substituted 

thioureas: A novel class of anti-cancer agents

Nitin Srivastavaa , Devdutt Chaturvedib,*, 

Ram Kishorea , Manpreet Kaurc & Raminderjit 

Kaur

Human Genetics Indian Journal of 

Chemistry 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1087

Association of VEGF -2549 I/D and VEGF +936 C/T 

Polymorphisms with chronic kidney disease in North-West 

Indian patients

Tung GK, Sambyal V, Guleria K Human Genetics Indian JNephrol

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1088

Impact of VEGFA Promoter Polymorphisms on Esophageal 

Cancer Risk in North-West Indians: A Case - Control Study

Kamlesh Guleria, Simranjot Kaur, Deepanshi 

Mahajan, Vasudha Sambyal, Meena Sudan, 

Manjit Singh Uppal

Human Genetics Genes & Genomics

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1089

Copy number variations in male breast cancer ? Kour, A., Sharma, S., Sambyal, V., Guleria, 

K., Singh, N. R., Uppal, M. S., Manjari, M., & 

Sudan, M

Human Genetics Journal of Cancer 

Research and 

Therapeutics

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1090
Candidate genes for infertility: an in-silico study based on 

cytogenetic analysis

Sahota, J. S., Sharma, B., Guleria, K., 

Sambyal, V.

Human Genetics BMC Med Genomics
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1091

Quantitative appraisal of spatiotemporal uranium 

distribution, quality of groundwater, and associated risks in 

Kapurthala, Jalandhar, and Hoshiarpur districts of Northern 

Punjab, India

Sharma, T., Bajwa, B.S., Kaur, I. Physics Environmental Science 

and Pollution Research
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1092

Salicylaldehyde and 3-hydroxybenzoic acid grafted NH2-

MCM-41: synthesis, characterization and application as 

U(VI) scavenging adsorbents using batch mode, column 

and membrane systems

Singh S, Kaur M, Bajwa B.S., Kaur I.. Physics Journal of Molecular 

Liquids
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1093

Hydrothermally synthesized carboxylic acid functionalized 

multiwalled carbon nanotubes grafted MoS2 based hybrid 

composites: Efficient uranium (VI) scavenging sorbents in 

columns, fabric and matrix membrane systems

Singh, S., Sharma, S., Bajwa, B.S., Inderpreet 

Kaur

Physics Environmental 

Chemical Engineering

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1094

Hydro-geochemical characteristics and quality appraisal of 

aquifers using multivariate statistics and associated risk 

assessment in Tarn-Taran district, Punjab, India

Sharma, T., Bajwa, B.S., Kaur, I. Physics Environmental Science 

and Pollution Research
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1095

Pseudo-Crown ether II: Intracellular and solution-, SiNPs 

based test-kits for ppm level detection of H2S gas.

Kaur, N., Kaur, R., Kour, R., Kaur,SJ. and 

Singh, P.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Dyes and Pigments

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1096
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Neuroquantology

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1162

Quality evaluation of different fractions of wheat flour 

obtained after air classification and stone grinding

Mehak Katyal, Narpinder Singh, Pooja Tiwari, 

R. S. S. Kaler

Food Science & 

Technology

Journal of Food 

Measurement and 

Characterization

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1163

Choice of International Diversification Strategies: Evidence 

from Indian Industries

Aparna Bhatia, Meenu Khurana University School of 

Financial Studies

International Journal of 

Indian Culture and 

Business Management
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1164

Deleveraging drive in the Indian Corporate Sector-Inter-

industry Intervening Evidence

Aparna Bhatia, Pooja Kumari University School of 

Financial Studies

Journal of Asia-Pacific 

Business 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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1165

Measuring and Assessing International Diversification 

Strategies of Indian Companies

Aparna Bhatia, Meenu Khurana University School of 

Financial Studies

International Journal of 

Emerging Markets 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1166

Political brand endorsers, political brand preference, and 

political brand equity: A mediated moderated model

Harsandaldeep Kaur, Seerat Sohal University School of 

Financial Studies

Journal of Marketing 

Communications 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1167

Personality traits and global brand attributes: the mediating 

effect of consumer attitude

Harsandaldeep Kaur, Pranay Moktan University School of 

Financial Studies

SMART Journal of 

Business and 

Management Studies

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1168

Engaging consumers via online brand communities to 

achieve brand love and positive recommendations

Mandakini Paruthi, Harsandaldeep Kaur, 

Jamid Ul Islam, Aaleya Rasool, George 

Thomas

University School of 

Financial Studies

Spanish Journal of 

Marketing - ESIC 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1169

Brand�s Visual Identity on Social Media Platforms: a 

content analysis

Harsandaldeep Kaur, Muhammad Tanveer, 

Haider Mahmood, Kanwal Roop Kaur

University School of 

Financial Studies

Global Business and 

Economic Review 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1170

The Curious Case of Global Branding: Investigating the link 

between Ethnic Identity and Consumer Attitude towards 

Global Brands

Harsandaldeep Kaur, Pranay Moktan University School of 

Financial Studies

International Journal of 

Indian Culture and 

Business Management
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1171

Upcycled Food: An Innovative Solution to Food Wastage Harsandaldeep Kaur, Manpreet Kaur University School of 

Financial Studies

International Journal of 

Food and Nutritional 

Sciences

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1172

Cultural Value, Consumer Attitude and Global Brand 

Attributes: Examining the Moderating Impact of Ethnicity 

Type (Indo-Aryans, Dravidians and Mongoloids

Harsandaldeep Kaur, Pranay Moktan University School of 

Financial Studies

SEMCOM 

Management and 

Technology Review
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1173

Critical factors influencing in vitro propagation and 

modulation of important secondary metabolites in Withania 

somnifera (L.) Dunal

Kuldeep Kaur, Dechen Dolker, Shashikanta 

Behera, Pratap Kumar Pati

Biotechnology Plant Cell Tissue and 

Organ Culture 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1174
Genome editing: A promising approach for achieving 

abiotic stress tolerance in plants

Navdeep Kaur, Shubham Sharma, Mirza 

Hasanuzzaman, Pratap Kumar Pati

Biotechnology International Journal of 

Genomics
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1175

OsSalT gene cloned from rice provides evidence of its role 

in salinity and drought stress tolerance

Navdeep Kaur, Keelara Veerappa Harish 

Prashanth, Manpreet Singh Bhatti, Pratap 

Kumar Pati

Biotechnology Plant Science

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1176

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY AND ECONOMIC GROWTH: 

WHAT FOLLOWS WHAT?

ROCHNA ARORA, BALJIT KAUR Punjab School of 

Economics

INTERNATIONAL 

JOURNAL OF 

ECONOMIC POLICY 

IN EMERGING 

ECONOMIES

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1177
IS URBANISATION SANS INFRASTRUCTURE A MYTH? 

EIDENE FROM INDIA

ROCHNA ARORA, BAJIT KAUR Punjab School of 

Economics

ECONOMIC ANNALS
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1178

Liberalization and Technological Accumulation Strategy in 

Industries from Developing economies: An analysis of 

Indian Capital Goods Manufacturing Firms

Kaur S, Mehta S Punjab School of 

Economics

Millenial Asia

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1179

Modes of Technology Accumulation, Total factor 

productivity and Indian Manufacturing sector: Firm-level 

analysis

Kaur K and Mehta S Punjab School of 

Economics

Journal of South Asian 

Development 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1180

Effect of copper, nickel and lead on callus growth dynamics 

of Solanum lycopersicum

Kumari, A., Nagpal, A.K. and Katnoria J.K. Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Applied and 

Natural Science 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1181

Assessment of genotoxic and tumorigenic potential and 

heavy metal contamination in roadside soil and plants of 

Amritsar (Punjab), India

Kaur, M., Kaur, R., Singh, N., Saini, S., 

Katnoria, J.K. and Nagpal A.K.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental Earth 

Sciences 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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1182

Assessment of the heavy metal contamination of roadside 

soils alongside Buddha Nullah, Ludhiana (Punjab) India

Kaur, J., Bhat, S.A., Singh, N., Bhatti, S.S., 

Kaur, V. and Katnoria, J.K.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

International Journal of 

Environmental 

Research and Public 

Health

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1183

Assessment of genotoxic and tumorigenic potential and 

heavy metal contamination in roadside soil and plants of 

Amritsar (Punjab), India

Kaur, M., Kaur, R., Singh, N., Saini, S., 

Katnoria, J.K. and Nagpal A.K.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental Earth 

Sciences 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1184
Shambook di Myth: Paath Ate Parvachan Dr. Manjinder Singh School of Punjabi 

Studies

Chiraag
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1185
Nadi te Nari: Parvachan Pasaar Dr. Manjinder Singh School of Punjabi 

Studies

Abru
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1186
Bhai Vir Singh Sahit Prati Dr. Harchan Singh Bedi di 

Adhyan-Drishti

Dr. Manjinder Singh School of Punjabi 

Studies

Shabad
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1187
Path Bhasha Vigian: Bharti Bhasha Chintan ate Kav 

Shastar da Sandarbh

Dr. Manjinder Singh School of Punjabi 

Studies

Khoj Pandh
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1188
Samkaleen Hindi Kavita mein chitrit ke paryavaran 

pardushan

Sharma,Sunita,Nimrta Hindi Aadhunik Sahitya
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1189
Sudha Arora ke katha Sahitya mein chitrit Lok vishvash Sharma,Sunita,Arveena sharma Hindi Shodh Disha

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1190
Hindi Gazal Mein Samajik Sarokaron Ki Vyapti Dr. Sunil, Dr. Vinay Kumar Shukla Hindi Nagfani

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1191
Manovigyan Tatha Astitvavadi Chintan Ki Sashakt 

Abhivyakti : Shekhar Ek Jeevani

Dr. Sunil, Dr. Surjeet Kaur Hindi Nagfani
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1192
Pravasi Hindi Sahitya : Pehachan Ke Vividh Priprekshya Dr. Sunil, Dr. Rupika Sharma Hindi Nagfani

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1193
Baalkrishna Sharma Navin Ke Sahitya Mein Rashtriya 

Swadhinta Evam Kranti Ke Swar

Dr. Sunil, Dr. Ratnesh Kumar Yadav, Kamal 

Deep Singh

Hindi Nagfani
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1194
Hindi Upanyason Mein Chitrit Nari Asmita Par Vimarsh Dr. Sunil, Dr. Pawan Kumari Hindi Nagfani

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1195
Swadhinta Andolan Mein Veerangnaon Ki Bhumika Dr. Sunil, Dr. Vinod Kalra Hindi Nagfani

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1196
21 vi Sadi Mein Shiksha Ka Vikas : Avsar Evam Chunotiyan Dr. Sunil, Dr. Sandeep Kumar Sharma Hindi Nagfani

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1197
Shri Guru Gobind Singh : Kavya Aur Kripan Ke Dhani Dr. Sunil, Dr. Neeraj Sharma Hindi Nagfani

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1198
Madhu Kankria Krit Kahani Sankalan Das Pratinidhi 

Kahaniyaan Ka Anusheelan

Gursharan Kumar, Dr. Sunil Kumar Hindi Unmeelan
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1199

Additive ratio type exponential estimator of finite population 

mean of sensitive varaible using non -sensitive auxiliary 

information based on optional randomized response model

LK.GROVER,AKAUR Mathematics Brazilian Journal of 

Probability and 

Statistics
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1200

An efficient generalized randomized response model LK.GROVER,AKAUR Mathematics Journal of Statistics 

and Management 

Systems

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1201
Radioactivity of even-even Superheavy nuclei with Z=122, 

124 and 126

D. Pathak, P. Singh, H. Parshad, H. KAur Physics International Journal of 

Modern Physics E
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1202
Quest for two-proton radioactivity D. Pathak, P. Singh, H. Parshad, H. Kaur, S. 

R. Jain

Physics The European Physical 

Journal Plus
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1203
Probable decay modes of even-even superheavy nuclei D. Pathak, P. Singh, N. Singh, P. Kaur , H. 

Kaur, S. R. Jain

Physics Physica Scripta
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1204
Systematics of the spontaneous and simultaneous 

emission of 2a-particles

D. Pathak, P. Singh, H. Parshad, Saniya 

Monga, S. Kaur and H. Kaur

Physics The European Physical 

Journal Plus
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1205
Semiclassical study of thermodynamic properties in the 

spontaneous fission of Cf252

S. Monga and H. Kaur Physics Indian Journal of 

Physics
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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1206

Assessment of genotoxic and tumorigenic potential and 

heavy metal contamination in roadside soil and plants of 

Amritsar (Punjab), India

Kaur, M., Kaur, R., Singh, N., Saini, S., 

Katnoria, J. K. & Nagpal, A. K.

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental Earth 

Sciences volume 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1207

Spatiotemporal assessment of potentially toxic elements in 

sediments and roadside soil samples and associated 

ecological risk in Ropar wetland and its environs.

Sharma, S., Minakshi, Kaur, I., & Nagpal, A. K. Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental 

Monitoring and 

Assessment
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1208

Comparative evaluation of in vitro antioxidant and 

antidiabetic potential of five ethnomedicinal plant species 

from Punjab, India

Bakshi, A., Sharma, N. & Nagpal, A. K. Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

South African Journal 

of Botany 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1209

Investigating the informational efficiency of Exchange 

Traded Funds (ETFs): Empirical evidence from Indian 

Equity ETFs

Prabhdeep, Dr. Jaspal Singh University School of 

Financial Studies

Finance India

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1210

Biogeochemical cycling, tolerance mechanism and 

phytoremediation strategies of boron in plants: A critical 

review

Kumar V, Pandit S, Kaur R, Kumar A, 

Bhardwaj R

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Chemosphere

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1211

Agroecotoxicological Aspect of Cd in Soil�Plant System: 

Uptake, Translocation and Amelioration Strategies

Khanna K, Kohli S, Ohri P, Bhardwaj R, 

Ahmed P

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental Science 

and Pollution 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1212

Heavy metal induced regulation of plant biology: Recent 

insights

Sharma, A., Kapoor, D., Gautam, S., Landi, 

M., Kandhol, N., Araniti, F., Ramakrishnan, 

M., Satish, L., Singh, V.P., Sharma, P. and 

Bhardwaj, R.,

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Physiologia Plantarum

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1213

Amelioration of Chromium-Induced Oxidative Stress by 

Combined Treatment of Selected Plant-Growth-Promoting 

Rhizobacteria and Earthworms via Modulating the 

Expression of Genes Related to Reactive Oxygen Species 

Metabolism in Brassica juncea

Sharma, P., Chouhan, R., Bakshi, P., Gandhi, 

S.G., Kaur, R., Sharma, A. and Bhardwaj, R.,

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Frontiers in 

Microbiology

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1214

Harnessing the role of selenium in soil-plant-microbe 

ecosystem:ecophysiological mechanisms and future 

prospects

Khanna K, Kumar P, Ohri P, Bhardwaj R Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Plant Growth 

Regulation 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1215

Arsenic as hazardous pollutant: Perspectives on 

engineering remediation tools

Khanna K, Kohli S, Kumar P, Ohri P, 

Bhardwaj R, Alam P, Ahmad P

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Science of The Total 

Environment 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1216

Salicylic acid mediated regulation of morpho physiological 

and yield attributes of wheat and barley plants in deferring 

salinity stress

Anosheh H P, Ranjbar G, Hasanuzzaman M, 

Khanna K, Bhardwaj R, Ahmad P

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Plant Growth 

Regulation 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1217

Brassinosteroids and Metalloids : Regulation of Plant 

Biology

Sharma A, Ramakrishnan M, Khanna K, Landi 

M, Prasad R, Bhardwaj R, Zheng B,

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Hazardous 

Materials 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1218

Application of melatonin and PGPR alleviates 

thiamethoxam induced toxicity by regulating the TCA cycle 

in Brassica juncea L

Jan S, Singh B, Bhardwaj R, Kapoor D, Kour 

J, Singh R, Alam P, Noureldeen A, Darwesh H,

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Saudi Journal of 

Biological Sciences 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1219

Aquaporin- Mediated Transport: Insights into Metalloid 

Trafficking

Handa N, Gupta P, Khanna K, Kohli S K , 

Bhardwaj R, Alam P, Ahmad P

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Physiologia Plantarum

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1220

Amelioration of oxidative stress by tans-Anithole via 

modulating phase I and phase II enzymes against hepatic 

damage induced by CCl4 in male Wistar rats

Pandit K, Kumar A, Kaur S, Kumar V, Jain S 

K, Bhardwaj R, Kaur S

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Environmental Science 

and Pollution Research 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1221

Nitric oxide, salicylic acid and oxidative stress: Is it a 

perfect equilateral triangle?

Kohli S, Khanna K, Bhardwaj R, Corpas F J, 

Ahmad P

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Plant Physiology and 

Biochemistry 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1222

Boron in plants: uptake, deficiency and biological potential Kohli S, Dhingra H, Khanna K, Handa N, 

Bhardwaj R, Rinklebe J, Ahmad P

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Plant Growth 

Regulation 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf
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1223

Calcium multifaceted functions From nutrient to secondary 

messenger during stress

Kour J, Khanna K, Singh AD, Dhiman S, 

Bhardwaj T, Devi K, Sharma N, Ohri P, 

Bhardwaj R

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

South African Journal 

of Botany 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1224

Reconnoitering the Efficacy of Plant Growth Promoting 

Rhizobacteria in Expediting Phytoremediation Potential of 

Heavy Metals

Khanna K, Kohli SK, Kaur R, Handa N, Bakshi 

P, Sharma P, Ohri P, Bhardwaj R

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Journal of Plant Growth 

Regulation 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1225

Inoculation of plant-growth-promoting rhizobacteria and 

earthworms in the rhizosphere reinstates photosynthetic 

attributes and secondary metabolites in Brassica juncea L. 

under chromium toxicity

Sharma P, Bakshi P, Kaur R, Sharma A, 

Bhardwaj R, ElSheikh MA, Tyagi A, Ahmad P

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Plant and Soil

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1226

Phytomicrobiome communications Novel implications for 

stress resistance in plants

Khanna K, Kohli SK, Sharma N, Kour J, Devi 

K, Bhardwaj T, Dhiman S, Singh AD, Sharma 

N, Sharma A, Ohri P

Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Frontiers in 

Microbiology 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1227

Portraying the phytomicrobiome studies during abiotic 

stresses Revisiting the past and exploring the future 

outcomes

Khanna K, Kohli SK, Bhardwaj R, Sharma A. Botanical & 

Environmental 

Sciences

Frontier in Microbiology

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1228

Employability skills among secondary school teachers of 

punjab with respect to type of schools

Kauts, A & Mahajan, P Department of 

Education

NIU International 

journal of Human Rights 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1229
Infrastructural and instructional facilities as significant 

predictors of institutional effectiveness

Kauts, A., Arora, G Department of 

Education

Journal of positive 

school psychology
2021-22 Not Available

https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1230

Effectiveness of TPACK based modules on the 

collaborative skills among student teachers at secondary 

level

Chopra, S., & Kauts, A Department of 

Education

Shodh Prabha

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1231

Study of Professional commitment with respect to gender, 

location and teaching experience among secondary school 

teachers of punjab

Kauts, A & Mahajan, P Department of 

Education

Specialusis Ugdymas

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1232

Study of factors affecting online learning among senior 

secondary students

Vadhera, S., & Kauts, A. Department of 

Education

Scholarly research 

journal for humanity 

science & english 

language

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1233

Achievement in Physics and Life skills among secondary 

school students

Kauts, A., & Kulwant, S Department of 

Education

Scholarly research 

journal for humanity 

science & english 

language

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1234

Attitude of school students, teachers and parents towards 

online teaching learning process

Kauts, A., & Gulati, P Department of 

Education

Scholarly research 

journal for humanity 

science & english 

language

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1235

Implementation of the RTE ACT(2009) provisions in CBSE 

schools of Amritsar

Kauts, A., & Kaur, A Department of 

Education

Scholarly research 

journal for humanity 

science & english 

language

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1236

Teaching competency among secondary school teachers of 

Punjab with respect to type of schools

Mahajan, P. & Kauts, A Department of 

Education

Journal of management 

& entrepreneurship 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1237

Study of employability skills with respect to gender, location 

and teaching experience among secondary school teachers 

of Punjab

Mahajan, P. & Kauts, A Department of 

Education

International journal of 

early childhood special 

education

2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1238

Hepatoprotective effect of Physalis divaricata in 

paracetamol induced hepatotoxicity: In vitro, in silico and in 

vivo analysis

Hasandeep Singh, Tanveer Singh, Amrit Pal 

Singh, Sarabjit Kaur, Saroj Arora, Balbir Singh

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Journal of 

Ethnopharmacology 2021-22 Not Available
https://gndu.ac.in/dor/pdfs/UGCapprovedjournals

Group1.pdf

1239

Protective effect of vanillic acid against diabetes and 

diabetic nephropathy by attenuating oxidative stress and 

upregulation of NF-?B, TNF-a and COX-2 proteins in rats

Brahmjot Singh, Ajay Kumar, Hasandeep 

Singh, Sarabjit Kaur, Saroj Arora and Balbir 

Singh

Pharmaceutical 

Sciences

Phytotherapy Research 

(
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